

Office of the President. Jonathan L. Snyder Papers UA.2.1.7

This finding aid was produced using ArchivesSpace on October 24, 2023. Finding aid written in English.

Describing Archives: A Content Standard

University Archives and Historical Collections

Conrad Hall 943 Conrad Road, Room 101 East Lansing, MI 48824 Business Number: 517-355-2330

archives@msu.edu

URL: http://archives.msu.edu/

Table of Contents

Summary Information	. 4
Biographical Note	. 4
Scope and Contents	. 5
Administrative Information	. 6
Related Materials	. 7
Controlled Access Headings	. 7
Collection Inventory	. 8
Correspondence	. 8
	. 8
	. 9
	10
	11
	12
	14
	20
	24
	30
	35
	40
	45
	53
	62
	64
	71
	80
	88
	99
	106
	108
	108
•	109
	110
-	110

Office of the President. Jonathan L. Snyder Papers UA.2.1.7

Promotional Literature	110
Calendars - Promotional M.A.C. Calendar	110
Programs	111
Semicentennial	111
Volumes	112
Visual Materials	112
Photographs	112
Postcards	116
Oversized Photographs	116
Oversized Materials	116
Miscellaneous	116

Summary Information

Repository: University Archives and Historical Collections

Creator: Snyder, Jonathan LeMoyne

Creator: Roosevelt, Theodore, 1858-1919

Source - dnr: Carpenter, Kate M. Coad, 1880-1974

Source - dnr: Kuhn, Madison, 1910-1985

Source - dnr: Snyder, LeMoyne, 1898-

Source: Michigan State University. Office of the President

Title: Jonathan LeMoyne Snyder papers

ID: UA.2.1.7

Date [inclusive]: 1887-1918

Physical 21 Cul

21 Cubic Feet

Description:

Language of the

English.

Material:

Preferred Citation

Researchers wishing to cite this collection should include the following information: "Item title, Collection title, Collection Identifier, Michigan State University Archives & Historical Collections, East Lansing, Michigan."

Biographical Note

Jonathan LeMoyne Snyder (born November 29, 1859; died November 23, 1918) was the seventh president of Michigan Agricultural College (M.A.C., now Michigan State University). He directed the growth of the college from 1896 to 1915, during which period, regular enrollment increased from 300 to 2,000 students.

Snyder, eldest son of a Centerville (Slippery Rock, Butler County), Pennsylvania farm family, graduated from Westminster College, New Wilmington, Pennsylvania in 1886 with a BA in

[^] Return to Table of Contents

pedagogy. He taught at Fairview School (near Centerville) until 1889 when he was selected to become the principal of the 5th ward School in Allegheny, Pennsylvania. In 1891, he received his PhD from Westminster College in psychology and pedagogy. His farming background, his staunch disciplinarianism, his innovative educational concepts, as well as he relative youth led to his election as president of M.A.C. on February 11, 1896.

His tenure at M.A.C. was one that saw growth and innovation. Direct mail correspondence between Snyder and potential students, promotional literature and promotional calendars all led to an increase in the previously declining student enrollment. He further advocated training women at the college, though the women's curriculum was primarily limited to the domestic sciences. Snyder also promoted the "Short Course" programs whereby anyone could receive eight weeks of intensive training in topics related to agriculture, taught by the college faculty. Limited experimentation with summer classes, railroad institutes (where M.A.C. faculty members traveled by train throughout the rural areas of the state lecturing and presenting demonstrations to the state's farmers) and county extension service were also initiated during his presidency.

Snyder was a member of the National Council of Education, and served as chairman of the National Conservation Congress Committee on Agriculture and Lands. He was the one time president of the Michigan School-Masters' Club and president of the National Association of Agricultural Colleges and Experiment Stations. In 1908 the University of Michigan conferred upon Snyder the degree of Doctor of Laws. Snyder resigned as president in 1914 but the State Board of Agriculture did not accept the resignation until the end of the school year in 1915. Three years later Snyder died on his farm following a series of heat strokes and heart attacks.

Snyder married Clara Maude Mifflin (of North Washington, Pennsylvania) on June 15, 1892. They had three sons: Robert (born 1893), LeMoyne (born 1898), and Plummer (born 1900).

Scope and Contents

This collection contains eight series: correspondence, personal correspondence, speeches, reports, promotional literature, calendars, programs and tickets. All series represent the basic divisions of the collection prior to processing.

The largest single series is correspondence, 1896-1915 (18.5 cubic feet). Contained in this series are many requests for college catalogues, many questions regarding admissions, as well as admissions requirements. Comments relative to such campus conditions as student morale, student activities, the discipline of students and related material can be found in this collection. Comments concerning current events at the state, national, or international level are infrequent. There is some material each year that deals with Snyder's attempts to procure funding from the State Legislature. Another area of the series deals with the college faculty, from hiring to termination including policy and salaries.

[^] Return to Table of Contents

A note on the processing of this correspondence: It was evident that the original order of large sections of the collection (some material was scattered throughout UA 345, the collection of the University Historian) had been an alphabetical/chronological scheme. The chronological aspect of the scheme, however, varied from progressive to retrogressive and at times a confusing combination of the two. For instance, months were filed separately at times, interfiled progressively at times and at other times interfiled retrogressively. Consequently, for the sake of uniformity, an alphabetical-progressive system was adopted for the processed collection.

The personal correspondence (0.3 cubic feet) contains more of Snyder's personal views on various topics at the College, but in particular material relating to his resignation. This series also contains numerous letters of recommendation, as well as other correspondence written to Snyder by friends and former students.

The speeches in the third series deal with three broad topics: Agricultural Education, Women's Education and Industrial Education all at the College level.

The reports in the following series include official reports that Snyder made to the State Board of Agriculture in his capacity as President, as well as reports made to Snyder by various faculty committees dealing with specific issues and problems at the college.

The newspaper clippings cover a broad spectrum of topics relating to the college.

The sixth and seventh series contain the various promotional devices that Snyder used to increase attendance at the college. Both the literature and the calendars were easily mailed to anyone who showed an interest in attending the college. Many of the calendars contain photographs of various campus scenes so that some visual depth and understanding can be found when reading the collection.

The programs in the eighth series are from social events that Snyder was invited to and/or attended.

The 1903 diary contains notes on events and appointments and meetings that occurred in Snyder's presidency. The 1910, 1918-1919 diary is a personal diary in which he recounted events in his life as a farm owner. The 1893 report was one that Snyder made prior to his coming to M.A.C.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Administrative Information

Publication Statement

University Archives and Historical Collections

Conrad Hall 943 Conrad Road, Room 101 East Lansing , MI 48824 Business Number: 517-355-2330

archives@msu.edu

URL: http://archives.msu.edu/

Conditions Governing Access

Collection is open for research.

Conditions Governing Use

Permission to publish material from this collection must be obtained from University Archives & Historical Collections, Michigan State University.

Conditions Governing Access

Legal Status: Donor(s) have transferred any applicable copyright to Michigan State University but the collection may contain third-party materials for which copyright was not transferred. Copyright restrictions may apply. Property Rights: Michigan State University.

Related Materials

Related Archival Materials

The papers of LeMoyne Snyder (UA 10.3.97) contain family genealogy materials and audio recordings which feature stories about life at M.A.C. (Michigan Agricultural College, now Michigan State University) during his father, Jonathan Snyder's presidency.

See also: Plummer Snyder Papers (c.00515) - Michigan State Senate Memorial (Oversized)

Controlled Access Headings

Agricultural colleges -- Michigan

[^] Return to Table of Contents

[^] Return to Table of Contents

- Education, Higher -- Michigan
- Federal aid to education -- Michigan
- Government aid to higher education -- Michigan
- Home economics
- Student movements
- Diaries
- Letters (correspondence)
- Photographs
- Postcards
- Programs (Publications)
- Michigan Agricultural College
- Carpenter, Kate M. Coad, 1880-1974
- Kuhn, Madison, 1910-1985
- Snyder, LeMoyne, 1898-
- Michigan State University. Office of the President

Collection Inventory

Correspondence		
1896		
Title/Description	Instances	
A	box 804	folder 1
В	box 804	folder 2
С	box 804	folder 3
D	box 804	folder 4
E	box 804	folder 5
F	box 804	folder 6
G	box 804	folder 7
K	box 804	folder 8
L	box 804	folder 9
M	box 804	folder 10
N	box 804	folder 11
0	box 804	folder 12
P	box 804	folder 13
R	box 804	folder 14

	box 804	folder 15
T	box 804	folder 16
U	box 804	folder 17
V	box 804	folder 18
W	box 804	folder 19
Y	box 804	folder 20
Z	box 804	folder 21
1897		
Title/Description	Instances	
A	box 804	folder 22
B - January-July	box 804	folder 23
B - August-December	box 804	folder 24
С	box 804	folder 25
D	box 804	folder 26
Е	box 804	folder 27
F	box 804	folder 28
G	box 804	folder 29
Н	box 804	folder 30
I	box 804	folder 31
J	box 804	folder 32
K	box 804	folder 33
L	box 804	folder 34
M	box 804	folder 35
N	box 804	folder 36
0	box 804	folder 37
P	box 804	folder 38
R	box 804	folder 39
S	box 804	folder 40
T	box 804	folder 41
V	box 804	folder 42
W - January-September	box 804	folder 43
W - October-December	box 804	folder 44

Title/Description	Instances	
A A	box 804	folder 45
B - January-April	box 804	folder 46
B - May-August	box 804	folder 47
B - September-December	box 804	folder 48
C	box 804	folder 49
D	box 804	folder 50
E	box 804	folder 51
F	box 804	folder 52
G	box 804	folder 53
H - January-April	box 804	folder 54
H - May-August	box 804	folder 55
H - September-December	box 804	folder 56
I	box 804	folder 57
J	box 804	folder 58
X	box 804	folder 59
L - January-June	box 804	folder 60
July-December	box 804	folder 61
I - January-June	box 804	folder 62
M - July-December	box 804	folder 63
N	box 804	folder 64
0	box 804	folder 65
P	box 804	folder 66
R	box 804	folder 67
S - January-June	box 804	folder 68
S - July-December	box 804	folder 69
,	box 804	folder 70
J	box 804	folder 71
V	box 804	folder 72
W	box 804	folder 73
7	box 804	folder 74

itle/Description	Instances	
A	box 804	folder 75
B - January-April	box 804	folder 76
3 - May-December	box 804	folder 77
C[1898]	box 804	folder 78
D	box 804	folder 79
E	box 804	folder 80
F	box 804	folder 81
G	box 804	folder 82
H - January-May	box 804	folder 83
H - June-December	box 804	folder 84
I	box 804	folder 85
J	box 804	folder 86
K	box 804	folder 87
L	box 804	folder 88
M - January-June	box 804	folder 89
M - July-December	box 804	folder 90
N	box 804	folder 91
)	box 804	folder 92
P	box 804	folder 93
R	box 804	folder 94
S - January-April	box 804	folder 95
S - May-August	box 804	folder 96
S - September-December	box 804	folder 97
Γ	box 804	folder 98
U	box 804	folder 99
7	box 804	folder 100
W - January-April	box 804	folder 101
W - May-August	box 804	folder 102
W - September-December	box 804	folder 103
Y	box 804	folder 104

Miscellaneous	box 804	folder 105
1900		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - January-June	box 804	folder 106
A - July-August	box 804	folder 107
A - September	box 804	folder 108
A - October	box 804	folder 109
A - November	box 804	folder 110
A - December	box 804	folder 111
B - January-June	box 804	folder 112
B - July	box 804	folder 113
B - August	box 804	folder 114
B - September 1-15	box 804	folder 115
B - September 16-30	box 804	folder 116
B - October 1-15	box 804	folder 117
B - October 16-31	box 804	folder 118
B - November	box 804	folder 119
B - December 1-15	box 804	folder 120
B - December 16-31	box 804	folder 121
C - August	box 804	folder 122
C - September 1-15	box 804	folder 123
C - September 16-30	box 804	folder 124
C - October 1900	box 804	folder 125
C - November 1-15	box 804	folder 126
C - November 16-30	box 804	folder 127
C - December 1-15	box 804	folder 128
C - December 16-31	box 804	folder 129
D - August	box 804	folder 130
D - September	box 804	folder 131
D - October	box 804	folder 132
D - November	box 804	folder 133
D - December	box 804	folder 134

E - August	box 804a (h)	folder 135
E - September	box 804a (h)	folder 136
E - October	box 804a (h)	folder 137
E - November	box 804a (h)	folder 138
F - June	box 804a (h)	folder 139
F - August	box 804a (h)	folder 140
F - September	box 804a (h)	folder 141
F - October	box 804a (h)	folder 142
F - November	box 804a (h)	folder 143
F - December	box 804a (h)	folder 144
G - January-August	box 804a (h)	folder 145
G - September	box 804a (h)	folder 146
G - October	box 804a (h)	folder 147
G - November	box 804a (h)	folder 148
G - December	box 804a (h)	folder 149
Н	box 804a (h)	folder 150
J	box 804a (h)	folder 151
K	box 804a (h)	folder 152
L	box 804a (h)	folder 153
M	box 804a (h)	folder 154
N		

	box 804a (h)	folder 155
0	box 804a (h)	folder 156
P	box 804a (h)	folder 157
R	box 804a (h)	folder 158
S	box 804a (h)	folder 159
T	box 804a (h)	folder 160
U	box 804a (h)	folder 161
V	box 804a (h)	folder 162
W	box 804a (h)	folder 163
1901		
Title/Description	Instances	
Title/Description A - January	Instances box 805	folder 1
		folder 1 folder 2
A - January	box 805	
A - January A - February	box 805 box 805	folder 2
A - January A - February A - March	box 805 box 805 box 805	folder 2 folder 3
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15	box 805 box 805 box 805 box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30	box 805 box 805 box 805 box 805 box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May	box 805 box 805 box 805 box 805 box 805 box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May A - June	box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May A - June A - August	box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May A - June A - August A - September	box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May A - June A - August A - September A - October	box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9 folder 10
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May A - June A - August A - September A - October A - November	box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9 folder 10 folder 11
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May A - June A - August A - September A - October A - November B - January 1-10	box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9 folder 10 folder 11 folder 12-13
A - January A - February A - March A - April 1-15 A - April 16-30 A - May A - June A - August A - September A - October A - November B - January 1-10 B - January 11-20	box 805	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9 folder 10 folder 11 folder 12-13 folder 14

B - March 11-20	box 805	folder 19
B - March 21-31	box 805	folder 20
B - April 1-10	box 805	folder 21
B - April 11-20	box 805	folder 22
B - April 21-30	box 805	folder 23
B - May 1-15	box 805	folder 24
B - May 16-31	box 805	folder 25
B - June 1-10	box 805	folder 26
B - June 11-30	box 805	folder 27
B - July	box 805	folder 28
B - August	box 805	folder 29
B - September	box 805	folder 30
B - October 1-15	box 805	folder 31
B - October 16-31	box 805	folder 32
B - November 1-15	box 805	folder 33
B - November 16-30	box 805	folder 34
B - December 1-10	box 805	folder 35
B - December 11-20	box 805	folder 36
B - December 21-31	box 805	folder 37
C - January	box 805	folder 38
C - February	box 805	folder 39
C - March	box 805	folder 40
C - April	box 805	folder 41
C - May 1-15	box 805	folder 42
C - May 16-31	box 805	folder 43
C - June	box 805	folder 44
C - August	box 805	folder 45
C - September	box 805	folder 46
C - October	box 805	folder 47
C - December 1-15	box 805	folder 48-49
C - December 16-31	box 805	folder 50
D - January	box 805	folder 51

D - February	box 805	folder 52
D - March	box 805	folder 53
D - April	box 805	folder 54
D - May	box 805	folder 55
D - June	box 805	folder 56
D - July	box 805	folder 57
D - August	box 805	folder 58
D - September-December	box 805	folder 59
E - January	box 805	folder 60
E - March	box 805	folder 61
E - April	box 805	folder 62
E - May	box 805	folder 63
E - June	box 805	folder 64
E - August-November	box 805	folder 65
Norman Edwards	box 805	folder 66
F - January	box 805	folder 67
F - February	box 805	folder 68
F - March	box 805	folder 69
F - April	box 805	folder 70
F - May	box 805	folder 71
F - June	box 805	folder 72
F - July	box 805	folder 73
F - August	box 805	folder 74
F - September-December	box 805	folder 75
G - January	box 805	folder 76
G - February	box 805	folder 77
G - March	box 805	folder 78
G - April	box 805	folder 79
G - May	box 805	folder 80
G - June	box 805	folder 81
G - July	box 805	folder 82
G - August	box 805	folder 83

G - September-December	box 805	folder 84
H - January 7	box 805	folder 85
H - February	box 805	folder 86
H - March	box 805	folder 87
H - April 1-15	box 805	folder 88
H - April 16-30	box 805	folder 89
H - May 1-15	box 805	folder 90
H - May 16-31	box 805	folder 91
H - June	box 805	folder 92
I - January	box 805	folder 93
P - February	box 805	folder 94
P - March	box 805	folder 95
I - February	box 805	folder 96
I - March	box 805	folder 97
J - January	box 805	folder 98
J - February	box 805	folder 99
J - March	box 805	folder 100
J - April	box 805	folder 101
J - May	box 805	folder 102
J - June	box 805	folder 103
J - October-November	box 805	folder 104
J - December	box 805	folder 105
K - January	box 805	folder 106
K - February	box 805	folder 107
K - March	box 805	folder 108
K - April	box 805	folder 109
K - May	box 805	folder 110
K - June	box 805	folder 111
K - August-December	box 805	folder 112
L - January	box 805	folder 113
L - February	box 805	folder 114
L - March	box 805	folder 115

L - April	box 805	folder 116
L - May	box 805	folder 117
L - June	box 805	folder 118
L - August	box 805	folder 119
M - January	box 805	folder 120
M - February	box 805	folder 121
M - March 1-15	box 805	folder 122
M - March 16-31	box 805	folder 123
M - April	box 805	folder 124
M - May	box 805	folder 125
M - June	box 805	folder 126
M - July	box 805	folder 127
M - August	box 805	folder 128
M - September	box 805	folder 129
M - October 1-15	box 805	folder 130
M - October 16-31	box 805	folder 131
M - November 1-15	box 805	folder 132
M - November 16-30	box 805	folder 133
M - December	box 805	folder 134
N - January	box 805	folder 135
N - February	box 805	folder 136
N - March	box 805	folder 137
N - April	box 805	folder 138
N - May	box 805	folder 139
N - June	box 805	folder 140
N - July	box 805	folder 141
N - November	box 805	folder 142
N - December	box 805	folder 143
O - February	box 805	folder 144
O - March	box 805	folder 145
O - April	box 805	folder 146
O - May	box 805	folder 147

O - June	box 805	folder 148
O - September	box 805	folder 149
O - October	box 805	folder 150
O - November	box 805	folder 151
O - December	box 805	folder 152
P - January	box 805	folder 153
P - February	box 805	folder 154
P - March	box 805	folder 155
P - April	box 805	folder 156
P - May	box 805	folder 157
P - June	box 805	folder 158
P - July	box 805	folder 159
P - August	box 805	folder 160
P - September	box 805	folder 161
P - October	box 805	folder 162
P - November	box 805	folder 163
P - December	box 805	folder 164
R - January	box 805	folder 165
R - February	box 805	folder 166
R - March	box 805	folder 167
R - April	box 805	folder 168
R - May	box 805	folder 169
R - June	box 805	folder 170
R - September	box 805	folder 171
R - October	box 805	folder 172
R - November	box 805	folder 173
R - December	box 805	folder 174
S - January-March	box 805	folder 175
S - June	box 805	folder 176
S - July 1-15	box 805	folder 177
S - July 16-31	box 805	folder 178
S - August 1-10	box 805	folder 179

S - August 11-20	box 805	folder 180
S - August 21-31	box 805	folder 181
S - September 1-10	box 805	folder 182
S - September 11-30	box 805	folder 183
S - October-November	box 805	folder 184
S - December	box 805	folder 185
T - June	box 806	folder 1
T - July	box 806	folder 2
T - August	box 806	folder 3
T - September-October	box 806	folder 4
U - August	box 806	folder 5
V - March	box 806	folder 6
V - June	box 806	folder 7
V - July	box 806	folder 8
V - August	box 806	folder 9
V - September	box 806	folder 10
W - May	box 806	folder 11
W - June	box 806	folder 12
W - July	box 806	folder 13
W - August 1-15	box 806	folder 14
W - September	box 806	folder 15
W - September	box 806	folder 16
Y - July	box 806	folder 17
1902		
Title/Description	Instances	
A	box 806	folder 18
B - January 1-10	box 806	folder 19
B - January 11-20	box 806	folder 20
B - January 21-31	box 806	folder 21
B - February 1-15	box 806	folder 22
B - February 16-28	box 806	folder 23
B - May	box 806	folder 24

B - June	box 806	folder 25
B - July	box 806	folder 26
B - August	box 806	folder 27
B - September	box 806	folder 28
B - October	box 806	folder 29
B - November	box 806	folder 30
B - December	box 806	folder 31
C - January	box 806	folder 32
C - February	box 806	folder 33
C - April	box 806	folder 34
C - July	box 806	folder 35
C - August	box 806	folder 36
C - September	box 806	folder 37
C - October	box 806	folder 38
C - November	box 806	folder 39
D - January-June	box 806	folder 40
D - July	box 806	folder 41
D - August	box 806	folder 42
D - September	box 806	folder 43
D - October	box 806	folder 44
D - December	box 806	folder 45
E	box 806	folder 46
F	box 806	folder 47
G	box 806	folder 48
Н	box 806	folder 49
I	box 806	folder 50
K	box 806	folder 51
L	box 806	folder 52
M - January	box 806	folder 53
M - February	box 806	folder 54
M - March	box 806	folder 55
M - April	box 806	folder 56

M - May	box 806	folder 57
M - June	box 806	folder 58
M - July	box 806	folder 59
M - September	box 806	folder 60
M - October	box 806	folder 61
M - November	box 806	folder 62
M - December	box 806	folder 63
N	box 806	folder 64
0	box 806	folder 65
P - January	box 806	folder 66
P - February	box 806	folder 67
P - April	box 806	folder 68
P - May	box 806	folder 69
P - August	box 806	folder 70
P - September	box 806	folder 71
P - October	box 806	folder 72
P - November	box 806	folder 73
P - December	box 806	folder 74
Q	box 806	folder 75
R - January	box 806	folder 76
R - February	box 806	folder 77
R - June	box 806	folder 78
R - September	box 806	folder 79
R - October	box 806	folder 80
R - November	box 806	folder 81
R - December	box 806	folder 82
S - January-February	box 806	folder 83
S - March	box 806	folder 84
S - April-June	box 806	folder 85
S - July 1-10	box 806	folder 86
S - July 11-20	box 806	folder 87
S - July 21-31	box 806	folder 88

S - August 1-10	box 806	folder 89
S - August 11-20	box 806	folder 90
S - August 21-31	box 806	folder 91
S - September 1-10	box 806	folder 92
S - September 11-20	box 806	folder 93
S - September 21-30	box 806	folder 94
S - October 1-10	box 806	folder 95
S - October 11-20	box 806	folder 96
S - October 21-31	box 806	folder 97
S - November	box 806	folder 98
S - December	box 806	folder 99
T - April	box 806	folder 100
T - May	box 806	folder 101
T - June	box 806	folder 102
T - July	box 806	folder 103
T - August	box 806	folder 104
T - September	box 806	folder 105
T - October	box 806	folder 106
V	box 806	folder 107
W - January-March	box 806	folder 108
W - April-May	box 806	folder 109
W - June	box 806	folder 110
W - July	box 806	folder 111
W - August 1-10	box 806	folder 112
W - August 11-20	box 806	folder 113
W - August 21-31	box 806	folder 114
W - September 1-15	box 806	folder 115
W - September 16-30	box 806	folder 116
W - October	box 806	folder 117
W - November	box 806	folder 118
W - December	box 806	folder 119
Y	box 806	folder 120

Z	box 806	folder 121
1903		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - February	box 806	folder 122
A - May	box 806	folder 123
A - June	box 806	folder 124
A - July	box 806	folder 125
A - August	box 806	folder 126
A - September	box 806	folder 127
A - October-December	box 806	folder 128
B - January	box 806	folder 129
B - February	box 806	folder 130
B - March	box 806	folder 131
B - April	box 806	folder 132
B - May	box 806	folder 133
B - June	box 806	folder 134
B - July 1-10	box 806	folder 135
B - July 11-20	box 806	folder 136
B - July 21-31	box 806	folder 137
B - August 1-7	box 806	folder 138
B - August 8-14	box 806	folder 139
B - August 15-21	box 806	folder 140
B - August 22-31	box 806	folder 141
B - September-December	box 806	folder 142
C - January	box 806	folder 143
C - April	box 806	folder 144
C - May	box 806	folder 145
C - June	box 806	folder 146
C - July 11-20	box 806	folder 147-148
C - July 21-31	box 806	folder 149
C - August 1-7	box 806	folder 150

C - August 8-14	box 806	folder 151
C - August 15-21	box 806	folder 152
C - August 22-31	box 806	folder 153
C - September-December	box 806	folder 154
D - January	box 806	folder 155
D - March	box 806	folder 156
D - April	box 806	folder 157
D - May	box 806	folder 158
D - June	box 806	folder 159
D - July	box 806	folder 160
D - August	box 806	folder 161
D - September 1-15	box 806	folder 162
D - September 16-30	box 806	folder 163
D - October	box 806	folder 164
D - November	box 806	folder 165
D - December	box 806	folder 166
E - March	box 807	folder 1
E - April	box 807	folder 2
E - May	box 807	folder 3
E - June	box 807	folder 4
E - July-August	box 807	folder 5
E - September	box 807	folder 6
E - October	box 807	folder 7
E - November	box 807	folder 8
E - December	box 807	folder 9
F - March	box 807	folder 10
F - April	box 807	folder 11
F - May	box 807	folder 12
F - June	box 807	folder 13
F - July	box 807	folder 14
F - August	box 807	folder 15
F - September	box 807	folder 16

F - October	box 807	folder 17
F - November	box 807	folder 18
F - December	box 807	folder 19
G - January	box 807	folder 20
G - February	box 807	folder 21
G - March	box 807	folder 22
G - April 1-15	box 807	folder 23
G - April 16-30	box 804	folder 24
G - May	box 807	folder 25
G - June 1-15	box 807	folder 26
G - June 16-30	box 807	folder 27
G - July	box 807	folder 28
G - August	box 807	folder 29
G - September 1-15	box 807	folder 30
G - September 16-30	box 807	folder 31
G - October	box 807	folder 32
G - November	box 807	folder 33
G - December	box 807	folder 34
H - January-May	box 807	folder 35
H - April-June	box 807	folder 36
H - July 1-15	box 807	folder 37
H - July 16-31	box 807	folder 38
H - August 1-10	box 807	folder 39
H - August 11-20	box 807	folder 40
H - August 21-31	box 807	folder 41
H - September 1-10	box 807	folder 42
H - September 11-20	box 807	folder 43
H - September 21-30	box 807	folder 44
H - October	box 807	folder 45
H - November 1-15	box 807	folder 46
H - November 16-30	box 807	folder 47
H - December	box 807	folder 48

1 - September box 807 folder 49 1 - October box 807 folder 50 1 - November box 807 folder 51 J - January box 807 folder 52 J - July box 807 folder 53 J - August box 807 folder 54 J - September box 807 folder 55 J - October box 807 folder 56a J - November, 1903 box 807 folder 56b J - November, 1903 box 807 folder 57 K - January-May box 807 folder 57 K - January-May box 807 folder 58 K - January-May box 807 folder 58 K - January-May box 807 folder 59 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 1-6-31 box 807 folder 62 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 66			
I - November	I - September	box 807	folder 49
J - January box 807 folder 52 J - July box 807 folder 53 J - August box 807 folder 54 J - September box 807 folder 55 J - October box 807 folder 56 J - November, 1903 box 807 folder 57 K - January-May box 807 folder 58 K - January-May box 807 folder 59 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 16-31 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - November 16-30 box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 65 L - January box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 1-5 L - August 1-5 L - September box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 L - November box 807 folder 77 L - December box 807 folder 77	I - October	box 807	folder 50
J - July J - July Dox 807 folder 53 J - August Dox 807 folder 54 J - September Dox 807 folder 55 J - October Dox 807 folder 56 J - November, 1903 D - November, 1903	I - November	box 807	folder 51
J - August J - September Dox 807 folder 54 J - September Dox 807 folder 55 J - October Dox 807 folder 56a J - November, 1903 Dox 807 folder 56b J - December Dox 807 folder 57 K - January-May Dox 807 folder 59 K - August 1-15 Dox 807 folder 60 K - August 16-31 Dox 807 folder 61 K - September 1-15 Dox 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 Dox 807 folder 63 K - October Dox 807 folder 64 K - November Dox 807 folder 65 K - December Dox 807 folder 65 L - January Dox 807 folder 66 L - June Dox 807 folder 67 L - May Dox 807 folder 68 L - June Dox 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 Dox 807 folder 70 L - August 1-31 Dox 807 folder 70 L - August 1-31 Dox 807 folder 73 L - September Dox 807 folder 75 L - August 16-31 Dox 807 folder 75 L - October Dox 807 folder 75 L - November Dox 807 folder 75 L - November Dox 807 folder 76 L - November Dox 807 folder 76 L - November Dox 807 folder 75 L - November Dox 807 folder 76 L - December Dox 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 Dox 807 folder 77	J - January	box 807	folder 52
J - September box 807 folder 55 J - October box 807 folder 56a J - November, 1903 box 807 folder 56b J - December box 807 folder 56b J - December box 807 folder 57 K - January-May box 807 folder 59 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 16-31 box 807 folder 61 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 77 L - December box 807 folder 77	J - July	box 807	folder 53
J - October box 807 folder 56a J - November, 1903 box 807 folder 56b J - December box 807 folder 57 K - January-May box 807 folder 59 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 16-31 box 807 folder 62 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 63 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 69 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 70 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 71 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 77 L - December box 807 folder 77	J - August	box 807	folder 54
J - November, 1903 J - December box 807 folder 56b J - December box 807 folder 57 K - January-May box 807 folder 58 K - June-July box 807 folder 60 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 61 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - August 1-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-31 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 77 L - December box 807 folder 77 folder 77	J - September	box 807	folder 55
Day 1	J - October	box 807	folder 56a
K - January-May box 807 folder 58 K - June-July box 807 folder 59 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 16-31 box 807 folder 61 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	J - November, 1903	box 807	folder 56b
K - June-July box 807 folder 59 K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 16-31 box 807 folder 61 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - August 1-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 72 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	J - December	box 807	folder 57
K - August 1-15 box 807 folder 60 K - August 16-31 box 807 folder 61 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 67 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 72 L - September box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 77	K - January-May	box 807	folder 58
K - August 16-31 box 807 folder 61 K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 77	K - June-July	box 807	folder 59
K - September 1-15 box 807 folder 62 K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 72 L - September box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 77	K - August 1-15	box 807	folder 60
K - September 16-30 box 807 folder 63 K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 75 L - October box 807 folder 76 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	K - August 16-31	box 807	folder 61
K - October box 807 folder 64 K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	K - September 1-15	box 807	folder 62
K - November box 807 folder 65 K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	K - September 16-30	box 807	folder 63
K - December box 807 folder 66 L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	K - October	box 807	folder 64
L - January box 807 folder 67 L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	K - November	box 807	folder 65
L - May box 807 folder 68 L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 77	K - December	box 807	folder 66
L - June box 807 folder 69 L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - January	box 807	folder 67
L - July 1-15 box 807 folder 70 L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - May	box 807	folder 68
L - July 16-31 box 807 folder 71 L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - June	box 807	folder 69
L - August 1-15 box 807 folder 72 L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - July 1-15	box 807	folder 70
L - August 16-31 box 807 folder 73 L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - July 16-31	box 807	folder 71
L - September box 807 folder 74 L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - August 1-15	box 807	folder 72
L - October box 807 folder 75 L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - August 16-31	box 807	folder 73
L - November box 807 folder 76 L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - September	box 807	folder 74
L - December box 807 folder 77 M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - October	box 807	folder 75
M - January 1-15 box 807 folder 78	L - November	box 807	folder 76
•	L - December	box 807	folder 77
M - January 16-31 box 807 folder 79	M - January 1-15	box 807	folder 78
	M - January 16-31	box 807	folder 79

M - February 1-15	box 807	folder 80
M - February 16-28	box 807	folder 81
M - March	box 807	folder 82
M - April-May	box 807	folder 83
M - June	box 807	folder 84
M - July	box 807	folder 85
M - August-November	box 807	folder 86
N - January	box 807	folder 87
N - March	box 807	folder 88
O - January	box 807	folder 89
O - February	box 807	folder 90
O - March	box 807	folder 91
P - January 1-15	box 807	folder 92
P - January 16-31	box 807	folder 93
P - February	box 807	folder 94
P - March	box 807	folder 95
P - August	box 807	folder 96
R - January	box 807	folder 97
R - February	box 807	folder 98
R - March-November	box 807	folder 99
R - August-November	box 807	folder 100
S - January	box 807	folder 101
S - February	box 807	folder 102
S - March	box 807	folder 103
S - April-May	box 807	folder 104
S - June-July	box 807	folder 105
S - September 1-10	box 807	folder 106-107
S - September 11-20	box 807	folder 108
S - September 21-30	box 807	folder 109
S - October 1-15	box 807	folder 110
S - October 16-31	box 807	folder 111
S - November		

	box 807	folder 112
S - December 1-15	box 807	folder 113
S - December 16-31	box 807	folder 114
T - January	box 807	folder 115
T - February	box 807	folder 116
T - March	box 807	folder 117
T - April	box 807	folder 118
T - September	box 807	folder 119
T - October	box 807	folder 120
T - November	box 807	folder 121
T - December	box 807	folder 122
U - July	box 807	folder 123
U - October	box 807	folder 124
U - November	box 807	folder 125
U - December	box 807	folder 126
V - April	box 807	folder 127
V - May-August	box 807	folder 128
V - September	box 807	folder 129
V - October	box 807	folder 130
V - November	box 807	folder 131
V - December	box 807	folder 132
W - January	box 807	folder 133
W - February	box 807	folder 134
W - March	box 807	folder 135
W - April	box 807	folder 136
W - June	box 807	folder 137
W - July	box 807	folder 138
W - August	box 807	folder 139
W - September 1-15	box 807	folder 140
W - September 16-30	box 807	folder 141
W - October	box 807	folder 142
W - November 1-15	box 807	folder 143

W - November 16-30	box 807	folder 144
W - December	box 807	folder 145
Y - September	box 807	folder 146
Y - November	box 807	folder 147
Y - December	box 807	folder 148
Z - August	box 807	folder 149
Z - September	box 807	folder 150
Z - October	box 807	folder 151
Z - November	box 807	folder 152
Z - December	box 807	folder 153
1904		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - January	box 807	folder 154
A - February	box 807	folder 155
A - March	box 807	folder 156
A - April	box 807	folder 157
A - May	box 807	folder 158
B - January 1-10	box 807	folder 159
B - January 11-20	box 807	folder 160
B - January 21-31	box 807	folder 161
B - February 1-15	box 807	folder 162
B - February 16-28	box 807	folder 163
B - March 1-10	box 807	folder 164
B - March 11-20	box 807	folder 165
B - March 21-31	box 807	folder 166
B - April 1-15	box 807	folder 167
B - April 16-30	box 807	folder 168
B - May 1-15	box 807	folder 169
B - May 16-31	box 807	folder 170
B - June-August	box 807	folder 171
B - September-December	box 807	folder 172
C - January 1-10	box 807	folder 173

C - January 11-20	box 807	folder 174
C - January 21-31	box 807	folder 175
C - February 1-15	box 807	folder 176
C - February 16-28	box 807	folder 177
C - March 1-15	box 807	folder 178
C - March 16-31	box 807	folder 179
C - April 1-15	box 807	folder 180
C - April 16-30	box 807	folder 181
C - May	box 807	folder 182
C - June	box 807	folder 183
C - August- December	box 807	folder 184
D - January	box 807	folder 185
D - October	box 807	folder 186
D - November	box 807	folder 187
D - December	box 807	folder 188
E - January-August	box 807	folder 189
E - September-December	box 807	folder 190
F - January	box 807	folder 191
F - March	box 807	folder 192
F - April-July	box 807	folder 193
F - November	box 807	folder 194
F - December	box 807	folder 195
G - January	box 807	folder 196
G - February	box 807	folder 197
G - July	box 807	folder 198
G - November	box 807	folder 199
G - December	box 807	folder 200
H - January 1-15	box 808	folder 1
H - January 16-31	box 808	folder 2
H - February	box 808	folder 3
H - March 1-10	box 808	folder 4
H - March 11-20	box 808	folder 5

H - March 21-31	box 808	folder 6
H - April	box 808	folder 7
H - May 1-15	box 808	folder 8
H - May 16-31	box 808	folder 9
H - June 1-15	box 808	folder 10
H - June 16-30	box 808	folder 11
H - July 1-10	box 808	folder 12
H - July 11-20	box 808	folder 13
H - July 21-31	box 808	folder 14
H - August 1-10	box 808	folder 15
H - August 11-20	box 808	folder 16
H - August 21-31	box 808	folder 17
H - September	box 808	folder 18
H - October	box 808	folder 19
H - November	box 808	folder 20
H - December	box 808	folder 21
I - January	box 808	folder 22
I - February	box 808	folder 23
I - March	box 808	folder 24
I - June	box 808	folder 25
I - August	box 808	folder 26
I - September	box 808	folder 27
I - October	box 808	folder 28
J - January	box 808	folder 29
J - February	box 808	folder 30
J - March	box 808	folder 31
J - April	box 808	folder 32
J - May	box 808	folder 33
J - June	box 808	folder 34
J - July	box 808	folder 35
J - August	box 808	folder 36
J - September	box 808	folder 37

J - October	box 808	folder 38
J - November	box 808	folder 39
K - January	box 808	folder 40
K - March	box 808	folder 41
K - April	box 808	folder 42
K - May	box 808	folder 43
K - June	box 808	folder 44
K - July	box 808	folder 45
K - August	box 808	folder 46
K - September	box 808	folder 47
K - October	box 808	folder 48
K - November	box 808	folder 49
L - January	box 808	folder 50
L - February	box 808	folder 51
L - March	box 808	folder 52
L - April	box 808	folder 53
L - May	box 808	folder 54
L - June	box 808	folder 55
L - July	box 808	folder 56
L - August	box 808	folder 57
L - September	box 808	folder 58
L - October	box 808	folder 59
L - November	box 808	folder 60
M - February-April	box 808	folder 61
M - May-July	box 808	folder 62
M - August	box 808	folder 63
M - September	box 808	folder 64
M - October	box 808	folder 65
M - November	box 808	folder 66
M - December	box 808	folder 67
N - February-November	box 808	folder 68
N - December	box 808	folder 69

P - February-May	box 808	folder 70
P - June-September	box 808	folder 71
P - November	box 808	folder 72
P - December	box 808	folder 73
R - January-July	box 808	folder 74
R - November	box 808	folder 75
R - December	box 808	folder 76
S - February-March	box 808	folder 77
S - April	box 808	folder 78
S - May	box 808	folder 79
S - June 1-15	box 808	folder 80
S - June 16-30	box 808	folder 81
S - July	box 808	folder 82
S - August 1-15	box 808	folder 83
S - August 16-31	box 808	folder 84
S - September-December	box 808	folder 85
T - January-March	box 808	folder 86
T - May	box 808	folder 87
T - June	box 808	folder 88
T - July	box 808	folder 89
T - August	box 808	folder 90
T - September	box 808	folder 91
T - November-December	box 808	folder 92
V - April	box 808	folder 93
V - January-June	box 808	folder 94
V - July	box 808	folder 95
V - August	box 808	folder 96
V - September	box 808	folder 97
W - January-March	box 808	folder 98
W - April	box 808	folder 99
W - May	box 808	folder 100
W - June	box 808	folder 101

W - July	box 808	folder 102
W - August 1-15	box 808	folder 103
W - August 16-31	box 808	folder 104
W - September	box 808	folder 105
W - October-December	box 808	folder 106
Y - July	box 808	folder 107
Y - August-September	box 808	folder 108
Y - September	box 808	folder 109
Z - April	box 808	folder 110
Z - June	box 808	folder 111
Z - July	box 808	folder 112
Z - August	box 808	folder 113
Z - September	box 808	folder 114
1905		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - January-April	box 808	folder 115
A - June	box 808	folder 116
A - December	box 808	folder 117-118
B - January-March	box 808	folder 119
B - April	box 808	folder 120
B - May	box 808	folder 121
B - June	box 808	folder 122
B - July	box 808	folder 123
B - September	box 808	folder 124
B - November	box 808	folder 125
B - December	box 808	folder 126
C - February	box 808	folder 127
C - March	box 808	folder 128
C - May	box 808	folder 129-130
C - June	box 808	folder 131
C - July		

	box 808	folder 132
C - August-September	box 808	folder 133
C - November	box 808	folder 134
C - December	box 808	folder 135
D - January	box 808	folder 136
D - February	box 808	folder 137
D - March	box 808	folder 138
D - April	box 808	folder 139
D - May	box 808	folder 140
D - June	box 808	folder 141
D - July	box 808	folder 142
D - August-October	box 808	folder 143
D - December	box 808	folder 144
E - January	box 808	folder 145
E - February	box 808	folder 146
E - March	box 808	folder 147
E - April	box 808	folder 148
E - May	box 808	folder 149
E - June	box 808	folder 150
E - July	box 808	folder 151
E - December	box 808	folder 152
F - January	box 808	folder 153
F - February	box 808	folder 154
F - March	box 808	folder 155
F - April	box 808	folder 156
F - May	box 808	folder 157
F - June	box 808	folder 158
F - July	box 808	folder 159
F - August	box 808	folder 160
F - September	box 808	folder 161
F - December	box 808	folder 162
G - January	box 808	folder 163

F - February	box 808	folder 164
F - March	box 808	folder 165
F - April	box 808	folder 166
F - May	box 808	folder 167
F - June	box 808	folder 168
F - July	box 808	folder 169
F - August	box 808	folder 170
F - October	box 808	folder 171
F - November	box 808	folder 172
G-H - January	box 808	folder 173
H - February	box 808	folder 174
H - March	box 808	folder 175
H - April	box 808	folder 176
H - May	box 808	folder 177
H - July	box 808	folder 178
H - August	box 808	folder 179
H - September	box 808	folder 180
H - October	box 808	folder 181
H - November	box 808	folder 182
H - December	box 808	folder 183
I - January	box 808	folder 184
I - September	box 808	folder 185
I - October	box 808	folder 186
I - December	box 808	folder 187
J - January	box 808	folder 188
J - May	box 808	folder 189
J - September	box 808	folder 190
J - October	box 808	folder 191
J - December	box 808	folder 192
K - January-June	box 809	folder 1
K - August	box 809	folder 2
K - September	box 809	folder 3

K - October	box 809	folder 4
K - November	box 809	folder 5
K - December	box 809	folder 6
L - January-March	box 809	folder 7
L - April	box 809	folder 8
L - May	box 809	folder 9
L - June	box 809	folder 10
L - August	box 809	folder 11
L - September	box 809	folder 12
L - October	box 809	folder 13
L - November	box 809	folder 14
L - December	box 809	folder 15
M - January	box 809	folder 16
M - February	box 809	folder 17
M - March	box 809	folder 18
M - April	box 809	folder 19
M - May	box 809	folder 20
M - June 1-15	box 809	folder 21
M - June 16-31	box 809	folder 22
M - July 1-15	box 809	folder 23
M - July 16-31	box 809	folder 24
M - August 1-10	box 809	folder 25
M - August 11-20	box 809	folder 26
M - August 21-30	box 809	folder 27
M - September	box 809	folder 28
N - January	box 809	folder 29
N - February	box 809	folder 30
N - March	box 809	folder 31
N - April	box 809	folder 32
N - May	box 809	folder 33
N - June	box 809	folder 34
N - August	box 809	folder 35

N - September	box 809	folder 36
N - December	box 809	folder 37
0	box 809	folder 38
P - January	box 809	folder 39
P - February	box 809	folder 40
P - March 1-15	box 809	folder 41
P - March 16-30	box 809	folder 42
P - April	box 809	folder 43
P - May 1-15	box 809	folder 44
P - May 16-30	box 809	folder 45
P - June 1-15	box 809	folder 46
P - June 16-30	box 809	folder 47
P - July	box 809	folder 48
P - August 1-15	box 809	folder 49
P - August 16-30	box 809	folder 50
P - September	box 809	folder 51
P - December	box 809	folder 52
Q	box 809	folder 53
R - January	box 809	folder 54
R - February	box 809	folder 55
R - March 1-15	box 809	folder 56
R - March 16-30	box 809	folder 57
R - April 1-15	box 809	folder 58
R - April 16-30	box 809	folder 59
R - May 1-10	box 809	folder 60
R - May 11-20	box 809	folder 61
R - May 21-31	box 809	folder 62
R - June 1-15	box 809	folder 63
R - June 16-30	box 809	folder 64
R - July 1-10	box 809	folder 65
R - July 11-20	box 809	folder 66
R - July 21-31	box 809	folder 67

R - August 1-10	box 809	folder 68
R - August 11-20	box 809	folder 69
R - August 21-31	box 809	folder 70
R - September	box 809	folder 71
S - January	box 809	folder 72
S - February	box 809	folder 73
S - March	box 809	folder 74
S - April	box 809	folder 75
S - May	box 809	folder 76
S - June	box 809	folder 77a
S - August-September	box 809	folder 77b
S - October	box 809	folder 78
S - November	box 809	folder 79
S - December	box 809	folder 80
Т	box 809	folder 81
V	box 809	folder 82
W - January-February	box 809	folder 83
W - March	box 809	folder 84
W - April	box 809	folder 85
W - May	box 809	folder 86
W - September	box 809	folder 87
W - October	box 809	folder 88
W - November	box 809	folder 89
W - December	box 809	folder 90
Z - January	box 809	folder 91
Z - February	box 809	folder 92
Z - March	box 809	folder 93
Z - April	box 809	folder 94
Z - May	box 809	folder 95
Z - June	box 809	folder 96
1906		
itle/Description	Instances	

A - January	box 809	folder 97
A - February	box 809	folder 98
A - March	box 809	folder 99
A - April	box 809	folder 100
A - May	box 809	folder 101
A - June	box 809	folder 102
A - July	box 809	folder 103
A - August	box 809	folder 104
A - September	box 809	folder 105
B - January 1-15	box 809	folder 106
B - January 16-31	box 809	folder 107
B - February 1-15	box 809	folder 108
B - February 16-28	box 809	folder 109
B - March 1-15	box 809	folder 110
B - March 16-31	box 809	folder 111
B - April	box 809	folder 112
B - May 1-15	box 809	folder 113
B - May 16-31	box 809	folder 114
B - June	box 809	folder 115
B - July 1-15	box 809	folder 116
B - July 16-31	box 809	folder 117
B - August 1-15	box 809	folder 118
B - August 16-31	box 809	folder 119
B - September	box 809	folder 120
C - January 1-15	box 809	folder 121
C - January 16-31	box 809	folder 122
C - February 1-10	box 809	folder 123
C - February 11-20	box 809	folder 124
C - February 21-28	box 809	folder 125
C - March 1-10	box 809	folder 126
C - March 11-20	box 809	folder 127
C - March 21-30	box 809	folder 128

C - April 1-15	box 809	folder 129
C - April 16-30	box 809	folder 130
C - May 1-15	box 809	folder 131
C - May 16-31	box 809	folder 132
C - June 1-15	box 809	folder 133
C - June 16-31	box 809	folder 134
C - July 1-10	box 809	folder 135
C - July 11-20	box 809	folder 136
C - July 21-31	box 809	folder 137
C - August 1-15	box 809	folder 138
C - August 11-20	box 809	folder 139
C - August 21-31	box 809	folder 140
C - September-December	box 809	folder 141
D - January	box 809	folder 142
D - February	box 809	folder 143
D - March	box 809	folder 144
D - April	box 809	folder 145
D - May	box 809	folder 146
D - July	box 809	folder 147
D - October	box 809	folder 148
D - November	box 809	folder 149
E - December	box 809	folder 150
E	box 809	folder 151
F - January	box 809	folder 152
F - February	box 809	folder 153
F - March	box 809	folder 154
F - April	box 809	folder 155
F - May	box 809	folder 156
F - June-December	box 809	folder 157
G - January	box 809	folder 158
G - February	box 809	folder 159
G - March	box 809	folder 160

G - April	box 809	folder 161
G - May	box 809	folder 162
G - June-July	box 809	folder 163
G - August	box 809	folder 164
G - September	box 809	folder 165
G - October	box 809	folder 166
G - November	box 809	folder 167
G - December	box 809	folder 168
Н-К	box 809	folder 169
L	box 809	folder 170
M - January	box 810	folder 1
M - March-May	box 810	folder 2
M - June	box 810	folder 3
M - July	box 810	folder 4
M - August	box 810	folder 5
M - September	box 810	folder 6
M - October	box 810	folder 7
M - November	box 810	folder 8
M - December	box 810	folder 9
N	box 810	folder 10
0	box 810	folder 11
P - January	box 810	folder 12
P - February	box 810	folder 13
P - April	box 810	folder 14
P - May	box 810	folder 15
P - June	box 810	folder 16
P - July	box 810	folder 17
P - August	box 810	folder 18
P - September	box 810	folder 19
P - October	box 810	folder 20
P - November	box 810	folder 21
P - December	box 810	folder 22

R - January	box 810	folder 23
R - July	box 810	folder 24
R - August	box 810	folder 25
R - September	box 810	folder 26
R - October	box 810	folder 27
R - November	box 810	folder 28
R - December	box 810	folder 29
S - January-March	box 810	folder 30
S - April	box 810	folder 31
S - May-July	box 810	folder 32
S - August 1-10	box 810	folder 33
S - August 11-20	box 810	folder 34
S - August 21-31	box 810	folder 35
S - September 1-10	box 810	folder 36
S - September 11-20	box 810	folder 37
S - September 21-31	box 810	folder 38
S - October 1-10	box 810	folder 39
S - October 11-20	box 810	folder 40
S - October 21-31	box 810	folder 41
S - November 1-15	box 810	folder 42
S - November 16-31	box 810	folder 43
S - December	box 810	folder 44
R - March	box 810	folder 45
T - April	box 810	folder 46
T - June	box 810	folder 47
T - July	box 810	folder 48
T - August 1-10	box 810	folder 49
T - August 11-20	box 810	folder 50
T - August 21-31	box 810	folder 51
T - September 1-15	box 810	folder 52
T - September 16-31	box 810	folder 53
T - October	box 810	folder 54

T - November	box 810	folder 55
T - December 1-15	box 810	folder 56
T - December 16-31	box 810	folder 57
U	box 810	folder 58
V	box 810	folder 59
W - January	box 810	folder 60
W - March	box 810	folder 61
W - April	box 810	folder 62
W - June	box 810	folder 63
W - July	box 810	folder 64
W - August 1-10	box 810	folder 65
W - August 11-20	box 810	folder 66
W - August 21-31	box 810	folder 67
W - September 1-8	box 810	folder 68
W - September 9-16	box 810	folder 69
W - September 16-24	box 810	folder 70
W - September 25-31	box 810	folder 71
W - October 1-10	box 810	folder 72
W - October 11-20	box 810	folder 73
W - October 21-31	box 810	folder 74
W - November 1-10	box 810	folder 75
W - November 11-20	box 810	folder 76
W - November 21-31	box 810	folder 77
W - December 1-15	box 810	folder 78
W - December 16-31	box 810	folder 79
Y	box 810	folder 80
Z	box 810	folder 81
1907		
itle/Description	Instances	
A - February	box 810	folder 82
A - March	box 810	folder 83
A - April	box 810	folder 84

A - Many box 810 folder 86 A - June 1-15 box 810 folder 86 A - June 15-30 box 810 folder 87 A - July 1-15 box 810 folder 88 A - July 16-31 box 810 folder 89 A - August 1-15 box 810 folder 90 A - August 16-31 box 810 folder 91 A - September 1-15 box 810 folder 92 A - September 16-31 box 810 folder 93 A - October box 810 folder 93 A - December box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 95 B - January box 810 folder 96 B - February box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 109 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 109 B - Mary 1-7 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 1-8-11 box 810 folder 104 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 <tr< th=""><th></th><th></th><th></th></tr<>			
A - June 15-30 box 810 folder 87 A - July 1-15 box 810 folder 88 A - July 16-31 box 810 folder 89 A - August 1-15 box 810 folder 90 A - August 16-31 box 810 folder 91 A - September 1-15 box 810 folder 92 A - September 16-31 box 810 folder 93 A - October box 810 folder 94 A - November box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 95 B - January box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 99 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - Aprill 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 110 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 111 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7	A - May	box 810	folder 85
A - July 1-15 box 810 folder 88 A - July 16-31 box 810 folder 89 A - August 1-15 box 810 folder 90 A - August 16-31 box 810 folder 91 A - September 1-15 box 810 folder 92 A - September 16-31 box 810 folder 93 A - October box 810 folder 94 A - November box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 102 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7	A - June 1-15	box 810	folder 86
A - July 16-31 box 810 folder 89 A - August 1-15 box 810 folder 90 A - August 16-31 box 810 folder 91 A - September 1-15 box 810 folder 92 A - September 16-31 box 810 folder 93 A - October box 810 folder 94 A - November box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 97 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 103 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111	A - June 15-30	box 810	folder 87
A - August 1-15 A - August 16-31 A - September 1-15 A - September 16-31 A - September 16-31 A - October A - November A - November B - January B - March 1-15 B - May 1-7 B - May 2-31 B - May 2-31 B - June 1-10 B - June 1-10 B - June 21-31 B - June 21-31 B - August 1-10 B - August 2-31 B - September 1-7 B - September 1-7	A - July 1-15	box 810	folder 88
A - August 16-31 box 810 folder 91 A - September 1-15 box 810 folder 92 A - September 16-31 box 810 folder 93 A - October box 810 folder 94 A - November box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 102 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 103 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 107 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-20 box 810 folder 111	A - July 16-31	box 810	folder 89
A - September 1-15 box 810 folder 92 A - September 16-31 box 810 folder 93 A - October box 810 folder 94 A - November box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 1-6-31 box 810 folder 99 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 101 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 103 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 104 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 107 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 107 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-20 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-20 box 810 folder 111	A - August 1-15	box 810	folder 90
A - September 16-31 box 810 folder 93 A - October box 810 folder 94 A - November box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 103 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 104 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 109 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 110 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 111	A - August 16-31	box 810	folder 91
A - October box 810 folder 94 A - November box 810 folder 95 A - December box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-20 box 810 folder 111 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 111	A - September 1-15	box 810	folder 92
A - November A - December B - January Box 810 Folder 97 B - February B - February B - March 1-15 B - March 16-31 B - April 1-15 B - May 1-7 B - May 8-14 B - May 15-21 B - May 22-31 B - June 1-10 B - June 11-20 B - June 21-31 B - June 21-31 B - August 11-20 B - August 11-20 B - August 11-20 B - August 21-31 B - September 1-7 B - Dox 810 Folder 99 B - Moder 99 B - Mox 810 Folder 100 Folder 100 Folder 110 Folder 113 B - August 21-31 Folder 114 Folder 115 Folder	A - September 16-31	box 810	folder 93
A - December box 810 folder 96 B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 104 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 105 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 107 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 107 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 107 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 110 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 114	A - October	box 810	folder 94
B - January box 810 folder 97 B - February box 810 folder 98 B - March 1-15 box 810 folder 99 B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 105 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 107 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - August 11-10 box 810 folder 110 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 111 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 111 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114	A - November	box 810	folder 95
B - February B - March 1-15 B - March 16-31 B - April 1-15 B - April 1-15 B - May 1-7 B - May 8-14 B - May 15-21 B - May 22-31 B - June 1-10 B - June 21-31 B - June 21-31 B - July 21-31 B - July 21-31 B - August 11-20 B - August 21-31 B - September 1-7 B - September 1-7 B - September 1-7 B - Joder 105 B - July 6 Ider 115 B - August 21-31 B - August 21-31 B - August 21-31 B - August 21-31 B - September 1-7 B - Joder 205 B - Joder 205 B - July 6 Ider 115 B - August 21-31 B - Augu	A - December	box 810	folder 96
B - March 1-15 B - March 16-31 B - March 16-31 B - April 1-15 B - April 1-15 B - May 1-7 B - May 1-7 B - May 8-14 B - May 15-21 B - May 22-31 B - May 22-31 B - June 1-10 B - June 21-31 B - June 21-31 B - July 11-20 B - July 21-31 B - July 21-31 B - August 11-20 B - August 11-20 B - August 21-31 B - September 1-7 B - September 1-7	B - January	box 810	folder 97
B - March 16-31 box 810 folder 100 B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 112 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - February	box 810	folder 98
B - April 1-15 box 810 folder 101 B - May 1-7 box 810 folder 102 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 107 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 112 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 114	B - March 1-15	box 810	folder 99
B - May 1-7 B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 107 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 110 box 810 folder 110 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 112 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7	B - March 16-31	box 810	folder 100
B - May 8-14 box 810 folder 103 B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 1-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 114	B - April 1-15	box 810	folder 101
B - May 15-21 box 810 folder 104 B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - May 1-7	box 810	folder 102
B - May 22-31 box 810 folder 105 B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 110 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - May 8-14	box 810	folder 103
B - June 1-10 box 810 folder 106 B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 111 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 112 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - May 15-21	box 810	folder 104
B - June 11-20 box 810 folder 107 B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - May 22-31	box 810	folder 105
B - June 21-31 box 810 folder 108 B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - June 1-10	box 810	folder 106
B - July 1-10 box 810 folder 109 B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - June 11-20	box 810	folder 107
B - July 11-20 box 810 folder 110 B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - June 21-31	box 810	folder 108
B - July 21-31 box 810 folder 111 B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - July 1-10	box 810	folder 109
B - August 1-10 box 810 folder 112 B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - July 11-20	box 810	folder 110
B - August 11-20 box 810 folder 113 B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - July 21-31	box 810	folder 111
B - August 21-31 box 810 folder 114 B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - August 1-10	box 810	folder 112
B - September 1-7 box 810 folder 115	B - August 11-20	box 810	folder 113
	B - August 21-31	box 810	folder 114
B - September 8-14 box 810 folder 116	B - September 1-7	box 810	folder 115
	B - September 8-14	box 810	folder 116

B - September 15-21	box 810	folder 117
B - September 22-31	box 810	folder 118
B - October 1-10	box 810	folder 119
B - October 11-20	box 810	folder 120
B - October 21-31	box 810	folder 121
B - November	box 810	folder 122
B - December 1-15	box 810	folder 123
B - December 16-31	box 810	folder 124
C - January	box 810	folder 125
C - February	box 810	folder 126
C - March 1-15	box 810	folder 127
C - March 16-31	box 810	folder 128
C - April	box 810	folder 129
C - May 1-15	box 810	folder 130
C - May 16-31	box 810	folder 131
C - June 1-15	box 810	folder 132
C - June 16-31	box 810	folder 133
C - July 1-15	box 810	folder 134
C - July 16-31	box 810	folder 135
C - August 1-10	box 810	folder 136
C - August 11-20	box 810	folder 137
C - August 21-31	box 810	folder 138
C - September	box 810	folder 139
C - October 1-15	box 810	folder 140
C - October 16-31	box 810	folder 141
C - November 1-15	box 810	folder 142
C - November 16-30	box 810	folder 143
C - December 1-10	box 810	folder 144
C - December 11-20	box 810	folder 145
C - December 21-31	box 810	folder 146
D - January	box 811	folder 1
D - February	box 811	folder 2

D - March	box 811	folder 3
D - April	box 811	folder 4
D - May	box 811	folder 5
D - June	box 811	folder 6
D - July	box 811	folder 7
D - August 1-15	box 811	folder 8
D November	box 811	folder 9
D - September 1-15	box 811	folder 10
D - September 16-30	box 811	folder 11
D - October	box 811	folder 12
D - November-December	box 811	folder 13
E - January	box 811	folder 14
E - February	box 811	folder 15
E - March	box 811	folder 16
E - April	box 811	folder 17
E - May	box 811	folder 18
E - June	box 811	folder 19
E - July	box 811	folder 20
E - August	box 811	folder 21
E - September	box 811	folder 22
E - October	box 811	folder 23
E - November-December	box 811	folder 24
F - January	box 811	folder 25
F - February	box 811	folder 26
F - March	box 811	folder 27
F - April	box 811	folder 28
F - May	box 811	folder 29
F - June	box 811	folder 30
F - July	1 044	folder 31
	box 811	loider 51
F - August	box 811 box 811	folder 32
F - August F - September		

F - November-December G - January G - February G - March G - April G - May G - June G - July G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31 G - September 1-15	box 811	folder 35 folder 36 folder 37 folder 38 folder 39 folder 40 folder 41 folder 42 folder 43 folder 43
G - February G - March G - April G - May G - June G - July G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31	box 811	folder 37 folder 38 folder 39 folder 40 folder 41 folder 42 folder 43
G - March G - April G - May G - June G - July G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31	box 811	folder 38 folder 39 folder 40 folder 41 folder 42 folder 43
G - April G - May G - June G - July G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31	box 811 box 811 box 811 box 811 box 811 box 811	folder 39 folder 40 folder 41 folder 42 folder 43
G - May G - June G - July G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31	box 811 box 811 box 811 box 811 box 811	folder 40 folder 41 folder 42 folder 43
G - June G - July G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31	box 811 box 811 box 811 box 811	folder 41 folder 42 folder 43
G - July G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31	box 811 box 811 box 811	folder 42 folder 43
G - August 1-15 G - August 16-31	box 811	folder 43
G - August 16-31	box 811	
		folder 44
G - September 1-15	box 811	
		folder 45
G - September 16-30	box 811	folder 46
G - October	box 811	folder 47
G - November	box 811	folder 48
H - January	box 811	folder 49
H - February	box 811	folder 50
H - March	box 811	folder 51
H - April	box 811	folder 52
H - May 1-15	box 811	folder 53
H - May 16-30	box 811	folder 54
H - June 1-9	box 811	folder 55
H - June 10-19	box 811	folder 56
H - June 20-30	box 811	folder 57
H - July 1-9	box 811	folder 58
H - July 10-19	box 811	folder 59
H - July 20-31	box 811	folder 60
H - August	box 811	folder 61
H - September	box 811	folder 62
H - October-December	box 811	folder 63
I	box 811	folder 64
J - February	box 811	folder 65
J - March	box 811	folder 66

J - April	box 811	folder 67
J - May	box 811	folder 68
J - June	box 811	folder 69
J - July	box 811	folder 70
J - August	box 811	folder 71
K - January	box 811	folder 72
K - February	box 811	folder 73
K - March	box 811	folder 74
K - April	box 811	folder 75
K - May	box 811	folder 76
K - June	box 811	folder 77
KJuly 1907	box 811	folder 78
KAugust 1907	box 811	folder 79
K - September-December	box 811	folder 80
L - January	box 811	folder 81
L - February	box 811	folder 82
L - March	box 811	folder 83
L - April	box 811	folder 84
L - May 1-9	box 811	folder 85
L - May 10-19	box 811	folder 86
L - May 20-31	box 811	folder 87
L - June 1-15	box 811	folder 88
L - June 16-30	box 811	folder 89
L - July 1-15	box 811	folder 90
L - July 16-31	box 811	folder 91
L - August-September	box 811	folder 92
L - November	box 811	folder 93
M - January 1-15	box 811	folder 94
M - January 16-31	box 811	folder 95
M - March	box 811	folder 96
M - April	box 811	folder 97
M - May-July	box 811	folder 98

M - August 1-15	box 811	folder 99
M - August 16-31	box 811	folder 100
M - September 1-15	box 811	folder 101
M - September 16-30	box 811	folder 102
M - October 1-15	box 811	folder 103
M - October 16-31	box 811	folder 104
M - November	box 811	folder 105
M - December	box 811	folder 106
N - January	box 811	folder 107
N - May-July	box 811	folder 108
N - August	box 811	folder 109
N - September	box 811	folder 110
N - October	box 811	folder 111
N - November	box 811	folder 112
O - July	box 811	folder 113
O - August	box 811	folder 114
O - September	box 811	folder 115
R - September 16-30	box 811	folder 116
O - November	box 811	folder 117
P - January	box 811	folder 118
P - May-June	box 811	folder 119
P - July	box 811	folder 120
P - August	box 811	folder 121
P - September 1-15	box 811	folder 122
P - September 16-30	box 811	folder 123
P - October	box 811	folder 124
P - November	box 811	folder 125
P - December	box 811	folder 126
Q	box 811	folder 127
R - January	box 811	folder 128
R - June	box 811	folder 129
R - August	box 811	folder 130

R - September 1-15	box 811	folder 131
R - September 16-30	box 811	folder 132
R - October	box 811	folder 133
R - November-December	box 811	folder 134
S - January 1-15	box 811	folder 135
S - January 16-31	box 811	folder 136
S - February 1-15	box 811	folder 137
S - February 16-28	box 811	folder 138
S - March 1-15	box 811	folder 139
S - March 16-31	box 811	folder 140
S - April	box 811	folder 141
S - May 1-1	box 811	folder 142
S - May 11-20	box 811	folder 143
S - May 21-31	box 811	folder 144
S - June 1-15	box 811	folder 145
S - June 16-30	box 811	folder 146
S - July	box 811	folder 147
S - August	box 811	folder 148
S - September	box 811	folder 149
S - October	box 811	folder 150
S - November-December	box 811	folder 151
T - January	box 812	folder 1
T - February	box 812	folder 2
T - March	box 812	folder 3
T - April	box 812	folder 4
T - May	box 812	folder 5
T - June	box 812	folder 6
T - July	box 812	folder 7
T - October	box 812	folder 8
T - November-December	box 812	folder 9
U	box 812	folder 10
V - January	box 812	folder 11

V - February	box 812	folder 12
V - March	box 812	folder 13
V - April	box 812	folder 14
V - May	box 812	folder 15
V - June	box 812	folder 16
V - July	box 812	folder 17
W - January 1-15	box 812	folder 18
W - January 16-31	box 812	folder 19
W - February 1-14	box 812	folder 20
W - February 15-28	box 812	folder 21
W - March 1-15	box 812	folder 22
W - March 16-31	box 812	folder 23
W - April 1-15	box 812	folder 24
W - April 16-30	box 812	folder 25
W - May 1-15	box 812	folder 26
W - May 16-31	box 812	folder 27
W - June 1-15	box 812	folder 28
W - June 16-30	box 812	folder 29
W - July 1-15	box 812	folder 30
W - July 16-31	box 812	folder 31
W - August	box 812	folder 32
W - September	box 812	folder 33
W - October	box 812	folder 34
W - November	box 812	folder 35
Y	box 812	folder 36
Z	box 812	folder 37
1908		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - January	box 812	folder 38
A - March	box 812	folder 39
A - April	box 812	folder 40
A - May	box 812	folder 41

A - June	box 812	folder 42
A - July	box 812	folder 43
A - August	box 812	folder 44
A - September	box 812	folder 45
A - October-December	box 812	folder 46
B - January	box 812	folder 47
B - February	box 812	folder 48
B - March	box 812	folder 49
B - April	box 812	folder 50
B - May 1-15	box 812	folder 51
B - May 16-31	box 812	folder 52
B - June 1-10	box 812	folder 53
B - June 11-20	box 812	folder 54
B - June 21-30	box 812	folder 55
B - July 1-10	box 812	folder 56
B - July 11-20	box 812	folder 57
B - July 21-31	box 812	folder 58
B - August 1-7	box 812	folder 59
B - August 8-14	box 812	folder 60
B - August 15-22	box 812	folder 61
B - August 23-31	box 812	folder 62
B - September 1-10	box 812	folder 63
B - September 11-20	box 812	folder 64
B - September 21-30	box 812	folder 65
B - October 11-20	box 812	folder 66
B - October 11-20	box 812	folder 67
B - October 21-31	box 812	folder 68
B - November	box 812	folder 69
B - December	box 812	folder 70
C - January	box 812	folder 71
C - February	box 812	folder 72
C - March	box 812	folder 73

C - April	box 812	folder 74
C - May	box 812	folder 75
C - June 1-15	box 812	folder 76
C - June 16-30	box 812	folder 77
C - July 1-10	box 812	folder 78
C - July 11-20	box 812	folder 79
C - July 21-31	box 812	folder 80
C - August 1-10	box 812	folder 81
C - August 11-20	box 812	folder 82
C - August 21-31	box 812	folder 83
C - September 1-10	box 812	folder 84
C - September 11-20	box 812	folder 85
C - September 21-30	box 812	folder 86
C - October	box 812	folder 87
C - December	box 812	folder 88
D - January	box 812	folder 89
D - February	box 812	folder 90
D - March	box 812	folder 91
D - April	box 812	folder 92
D - May	box 812	folder 93
D - June	box 812	folder 94
D - August	box 812	folder 95
D - September	box 812	folder 96
D - October	box 812	folder 97
E - February	box 812	folder 98
E - February-March	box 812	folder 99
E - May	box 812	folder 100
E - July	box 812	folder 101
E - August	box 812	folder 102
E - September	box 812	folder 103
E - October	box 812	folder 104
E - November	box 812	folder 105

E - December	box 812	folder 106
F - January-April	box 812	folder 107
F - May	box 812	folder 108
F - August	box 812	folder 109
F - September	box 812	folder 110
F - October	box 812	folder 111
F - November	box 812	folder 112
F - December	box 812	folder 113
G - January	box 812	folder 114
G - March	box 812	folder 115
G - May	box 812	folder 116
G - June	box 812	folder 117
G - July	box 812	folder 118
G - August 1-15	box 812	folder 119
G - August 16-31	box 812	folder 120
G - September 1-10	box 812	folder 121
G - September 11-20	box 812	folder 122
G - September 21-30	box 812	folder 123
G - October	box 812	folder 124
G - November	box 812	folder 125
H - January	box 812	folder 126
H - February	box 812	folder 127
H - March-April	box 812	folder 128
H - May-August	box 812	folder 129
H - September 1-10	box 812	folder 130
H - September 11-20	box 812	folder 131
H - September 21-30	box 812	folder 132
H - October	box 812	folder 133
H - November	box 812	folder 134
H - December	box 812	folder 135
I	box 812	folder 136
J - February	box 812	folder 137

J - March-April	box 812	folder 138
J - July	box 812	folder 139
J - August	box 812	folder 140
J - September	box 812	folder 141
J - October	box 812	folder 142
J - November	box 812	folder 143
K - January	box 812	folder 144
K - February	box 812	folder 145
K - March-June	box 812	folder 146
K - July	box 812	folder 147
K - August	box 812	folder 148
K - September	box 812	folder 149
K - October	box 812	folder 150
K - December	box 812	folder 151
L - February	box 813	folder 1
L - April	box 813	folder 2
L - May	box 813	folder 3
L - August	box 813	folder 4
L - September	box 813	folder 5
L - October	box 813	folder 6
L - November-December	box 813	folder 7
M - January	box 813	folder 8
M - February-March	box 813	folder 9
M - April	box 813	folder 10
M - May	box 813	folder 11
M - June 1-10	box 813	folder 12
M - June 11-20	box 813	folder 13
M - June 21-30	box 813	folder 14
M - July 1-10	box 813	folder 15
M - July 11-20	box 813	folder 16
M - July 21-31	box 813	folder 17
M - August 1-10	box 813	folder 18

M - August 11-20	box 813	folder 19
M - August 21-31	box 813	folder 20
M - September 1-10	box 813	folder 21
M - September 11-20	box 813	folder 22
M - September 21-30	box 813	folder 23
M - October 1-15	box 813	folder 24
M - October 16-31	box 813	folder 25
M - November-December	box 813	folder 26
N - January-April	box 813	folder 27
N - May	box 813	folder 28
N - June	box 813	folder 29
N - July	box 813	folder 30
N - August	box 813	folder 31
N - September	box 813	folder 32
N - October-December	box 813	folder 33
O - May	box 813	folder 34
O - June	box 813	folder 35
O - July	box 813	folder 36
O - August	box 813	folder 37
O - September	box 813	folder 38
O - October	box 813	folder 39
O - November	box 813	folder 40
P - January-April	box 813	folder 41
P - May	box 813	folder 42
P - June 1-15	box 813	folder 43
P - June 16-30	box 813	folder 44
P - July	box 813	folder 45
P - August 1-15	box 813	folder 46
P - August 16-31	box 813	folder 47
P - September	box 813	folder 48
P - October	box 813	folder 49
P - November	box 813	folder 50

P - December	box 813	folder 51
Q	box 813	folder 52
R - March and April	box 813	folder 53
R - May	box 813	folder 54
R - June 1-15	box 813	folder 55
R - June 16-30	box 813	folder 56
R - July 1-15	box 813	folder 57
R - July 16-31	box 813	folder 58
R - August 1-15	box 813	folder 59
R - August 16-31	box 813	folder 60
R - September	box 813	folder 61
R - October	box 813	folder 62
R - November	box 813	folder 63
R - December	box 813	folder 64
S - January 1-15	box 813	folder 65
S - January 16-31	box 813	folder 66
S - February 1-14	box 813	folder 67
S - February 15-28	box 813	folder 68
S - March 1-10	box 813	folder 69
S - March 11-20	box 813	folder 70
S - March 21-31	box 813	folder 71
S - April 1-10	box 813	folder 72
S - April 11-20	box 813	folder 73
S - April 21-30	box 813	folder 74
S - May 1-10	box 813	folder 75
S - May 11-20	box 813	folder 76
S - May 21-31	box 813	folder 77
S - June 1-10	box 813	folder 78
S - June 11-20	box 813	folder 79
S - June 21-30	box 813	folder 80
S - July 1-10	box 813	folder 81
S - July 11-20	box 813	folder 82

S - July 21-31	box 813	folder 83
S - August 1-10	box 813	folder 84
S - August 11-20	box 813	folder 85
S - August 21-31	box 813	folder 86
S - September 1-10	box 813	folder 87
S - September 11-20	box 813	folder 88
S - September 21-30	box 813	folder 89
S - October	box 813	folder 90
S - November-December	box 813	folder 91
T - January	box 813	folder 92
T - February	box 813	folder 93
T - March	box 813	folder 94
T - April	box 813	folder 95
T - May	box 813	folder 96
T - June	box 813	folder 97
T - July	box 813	folder 98
T - April 1-15	box 813	folder 99
T - August 16-31	box 813	folder 100
T - September	box 813	folder 101
T - October-December	box 813	folder 102
U - March	box 813	folder 103
U - June	box 813	folder 104
U - July	box 813	folder 105
V - February	box 813	folder 106
V - March	box 813	folder 107
V - April	box 813	folder 108
V - May	box 813	folder 109
V - June	box 813	folder 110
V - July	box 813	folder 111
V - August	box 813	folder 112
V - September	box 813	folder 113
V - October	box 813	folder 114

V - November-December	box 813	folder 115
W - January	box 813	folder 116
W - February	box 813	folder 117
W - March 1-15	box 813	folder 118
W - March 16-31	box 813	folder 119
W - April 1-15	box 813	folder 120
W - April 16-30	box 813	folder 121
W - May 1-15	box 813	folder 122
W - May 16-31	box 813	folder 123
W - June 1-10	box 813	folder 124
W - June 11-20	box 813	folder 125
W - June 21-30	box 813	folder 126
W - July 1-10	box 813	folder 127
W - July 11-20	box 813	folder 128
W - July 21-31	box 813	folder 129
W - August 1-7	box 813	folder 130
W - August 8-14	box 813	folder 131
W - August 15-21	box 813	folder 132
W - August 22-31	box 813	folder 133
W - September 1-7	box 813	folder 134
W - September 8-14	box 813	folder 135
W - September 15-21	box 813	folder 136
W - September 22-30	box 813	folder 137
W - October	box 813	folder 138
W - November	box 813	folder 139
W - December	box 813	folder 140
Y - January	box 813	folder 141
Y - March	box 813	folder 142
Y - April	box 813	folder 143
Y - May	box 813	folder 144
Y - June	box 813	folder 145
Y - July	box 813	folder 146

Y - August	box 813	folder 147
Y - September	box 813	folder 148
Y - November	box 813	folder 149
Y - December	box 813	folder 150
Z	box 813	folder 151
1909		
Title/Description	Instances	
A	box 814	folder 1
B - January	box 814	folder 2
B - March	box 814	folder 3
B - April	box 814	folder 4
B - May	box 814	folder 5
BJune [1907]	box 814	folder 6
B - July	box 814	folder 7
B - September	box 814	folder 8
B - October	box 814	folder 9
B - November	box 814	folder 10
B - December	box 814	folder 11
С	box 814	folder 12
D	box 814	folder 13
E	box 814	folder 14
F	box 814	folder 15
G	box 814	folder 16
H - January	box 814	folder 17
H - February	box 814	folder 18
H - March	box 814	folder 19
H - April	box 814	folder 20
H - May-December	box 814	folder 21
I	box 814	folder 22
J	box 814	folder 23
K - January	box 814	folder 24
K - February	box 814	folder 25

K - March	box 814	folder 26
K - April-November	box 814	folder 27
L - January	box 814	folder 28
L - February	box 814	folder 29
L - March	box 814	folder 30
L - April	box 814	folder 31
L - May	box 814	folder 32
L - June	box 814	folder 33
L - September	box 814	folder 34
L - October-December	box 814	folder 35
M	box 814	folder 36
N	box 814	folder 37
0	box 814	folder 38
P - January	box 814	folder 39
P - February	box 814	folder 40
P - April	box 814	folder 41
P - May	box 814	folder 42
P - June	box 814	folder 43
P - October	box 814	folder 44
P - November	box 814	folder 45
P - December	box 814	folder 46
Q	box 814	folder 47
R	box 814	folder 48
S - January	box 814	folder 49
S - February	box 814	folder 50
S - March	box 814	folder 51
S - April	box 814	folder 52
S - May	box 814	folder 53
S - June	box 814	folder 54
S - July	box 814	folder 55
S - August	box 814	folder 56
S - September-December	box 814	folder 57

T - January	box 814	folder 58
T - February	box 814	folder 59
T - March	box 814	folder 60
T - April	box 814	folder 61
T - May	box 814	folder 62
T - June	box 814	folder 63
T - July	box 814	folder 64
T - September	box 814	folder 65
T - October	box 814	folder 66
U	box 814	folder 67
V	box 814	folder 68
W - January	box 814	folder 69
W - February	box 814	folder 70
W - March	box 814	folder 71
W - April	box 814	folder 72
W - May	box 814	folder 73
W - June	box 814	folder 74
W - July	box 814	folder 75
W - September	box 814	folder 76
W - October	box 814	folder 77
W - November	box 814	folder 78
W - December	box 814	folder 79
Y	box 814	folder 80
Z	box 814	folder 81
1910		
Title/Description	Instances	
A	box 814	folder 82
B - January	box 814	folder 83
B - February	box 814	folder 84
B - March	box 814	folder 85
B - April	box 814	folder 86
B - May	box 814	folder 87

B - June	box 814	folder 88
B - July	box 814	folder 89
B - August	box 814	folder 90
B - September	box 814	folder 91
B - October	box 814	folder 92
B - November	box 814	folder 93
B - December	box 814	folder 94
В	box 814	folder 95
С	box 814	folder 96
D	box 814	folder 97
E	box 814	folder 98
F - January	box 814	folder 99
F - February	box 814	folder 100
F - March	box 814	folder 101
F - April	box 814	folder 102
F - May	box 814	folder 103
F - June	box 814	folder 104
F - June	box 814	folder 105
F - August	box 814	folder 106
F - September	box 814	folder 107
F - October	box 814	folder 108
F - November	box 814	folder 109
F - December	box 814	folder 110
G - January 1-15	box 814	folder 111
G - January 16-31	box 814	folder 112
G - February	box 814	folder 113
G - March	box 814	folder 114
G - April	box 814	folder 115
G - May	box 814	folder 116
G - June	box 814	folder 117
G - July	box 814	folder 117
G - August	box 814	folder 119

G - September	box 814	folder 120
G - October	box 814	folder 121
G - November	box 814	folder 122
G - December	box 814	folder 123
G	box 814	folder 124
H - January	box 814	folder 125
H - February 1-15	box 814	folder 126
H - February 16-28	box 814	folder 127
H - March 1-10	box 814	folder 128
H - March 11-20	box 814	folder 129
H - March 21-31	box 814	folder 130
H - April	box 814	folder 131
H - May	box 814	folder 132
H - June 1-15	box 814	folder 133
H - June 16-30	box 814	folder 134
H - July 1-15	box 814	folder 135
H - July 16-31	box 814	folder 136
H - August 1-15	box 814	folder 137
H - August 16-31	box 814	folder 138
H - September 1-15	box 814	folder 139
H - September 16-30	box 814	folder 140
H - October	box 814	folder 141
H - November 1-15	box 814	folder 142
H - November 16-30	box 814	folder 143
H - December	box 814	folder 144
Н	box 814	folder 145
I - January	box 814	folder 146
I - February	box 814	folder 147
I - March	box 814	folder 148
I - April	box 814	folder 149
I - May	box 814	folder 150
I - June	box 814	folder 151

I - July	box 814	folder 152
I - August	box 814	folder 153
I - September	box 814	folder 154
I - October	box 814	folder 155
I - November	box 814	folder 156
I - December	box 814	folder 157
J - January	box 814	folder 158
J - February	box 814	folder 159
J - March	box 814	folder 160
J - April	box 814	folder 161
J - May	box 814	folder 162
J - June	box 814	folder 163
J - July	box 814	folder 164
J - August	box 814	folder 165
J - September	box 814	folder 166
J - October	box 814	folder 167
J - November	box 814	folder 168
J - December	box 814	folder 169
J	box 814	folder 170
K - January	box 815	folder 1
K - February	box 815	folder 2
K - March	box 815	folder 3
K - April	box 815	folder 4
K - May	box 815	folder 5
K - June	box 815	folder 6
K - July	box 815	folder 7
K - August 1-15	box 815	folder 8
K - August 16-31	box 815	folder 9
K - September	box 815	folder 10
K - October	box 815	folder 11
K - November	box 815	folder 12
K - December	box 815	folder 13

K	box 815	folder 14
L - January	box 815	folder 15
L - February	box 815	folder 16
L - March	box 815	folder 17
L - April	box 815	folder 18
L - May	box 815	folder 19
L - June 1-15	box 815	folder 20
L - June 16-30	box 815	folder 21
L - July 1-15	box 815	folder 22
L - July 16-31	box 815	folder 23
L - August 1-10	box 815	folder 24
L - August 11-20	box 815	folder 25
L - August 21-31	box 815	folder 26
L - September 1-15	box 815	folder 27
L - September 16-30	box 815	folder 28
L - October	box 815	folder 29
L - November	box 815	folder 30
L - December	box 815	folder 31
L	box 815	folder 32
M - January 1-10	box 815	folder 33
M - January 11-20	box 815	folder 34
M - January 21-31	box 815	folder 35
M - February 1-15	box 815	folder 36
M - February 16-28	box 815	folder 37
M - March 1-15	box 815	folder 38
M - March 16-31	box 815	folder 39
M - April 1-15	box 815	folder 40
M - April 16-30	box 815	folder 41
M - May 1-15	box 815	folder 42
M - May 16-31	box 815	folder 43
M - June 1-15	box 815	folder 44
M - June 16-30	box 815	folder 45

M - July 1-15	box 815	folder 46
M - July 16-31	box 815	folder 47
M - July (special)	box 815	folder 48
M - August 1-10	box 815	folder 49
M - August 11-20	box 815	folder 50
M - September 1-16	box 815	folder 51
M - September 1-15	box 815	folder 52
M - September 16-30	box 815	folder 53
M - October	box 815	folder 54
M - November 1-15	box 815	folder 55
M - November 16-30	box 815	folder 56
M - December	box 815	folder 57
M	box 815	folder 58
N - January	box 815	folder 59
N - February	box 815	folder 60
N - March	box 815	folder 61
N - April	box 815	folder 62
N - May	box 815	folder 63
N - June	box 815	folder 64
N - July	box 815	folder 65
N - August	box 815	folder 66
N - September	box 815	folder 67
N - November	box 815	folder 68-69
N - December	box 815	folder 70
N	box 815	folder 71
O - January	box 815	folder 72
O - February	box 815	folder 73
O - March	box 815	folder 74
O - April	box 815	folder 75
O - May	box 815	folder 76
O - June	box 815	folder 77
O - July	box 815	folder 78

O - August	box 815	folder 79
O - September	box 815	folder 80
O - October	box 815	folder 81
O - November	box 815	folder 82
O - December	box 815	folder 83
P - January	box 815	folder 84
P - February	box 815	folder 85
P - March	box 815	folder 86
P - April	box 815	folder 87
P - May	box 815	folder 88
P - June	box 815	folder 89
P - July	box 815	folder 90
P - August	box 815	folder 91
P - September	box 815	folder 92
P - October	box 815	folder 93
P - November	box 815	folder 94
P - December	box 815	folder 95
P	box 815	folder 96
Q	box 815	folder 97
R - January	box 815	folder 98
R - February	box 815	folder 99
R - March	box 815	folder 100
R - April	box 815	folder 101
R - May	box 815	folder 102
R - June	box 815	folder 103
R - July	box 815	folder 104
R - August	box 815	folder 105
R - September	box 815	folder 106
R - October	box 815	folder 107
R - November	box 815	folder 108
R - December	box 815	folder 109
R	box 815	folder 110

S - January	box 815	folder 111
S - February	box 815	folder 112
S - March	box 815	folder 113
S - April	box 815	folder 114
S - May	box 815	folder 115
S - June	box 815	folder 116
S - July 1-15	box 815	folder 117
S - July 16-31	box 815	folder 118
S - August 1-15	box 815	folder 119
S - August 16-31	box 815	folder 120
S - September	box 815	folder 121
S - October	box 815	folder 122
S - November	box 815	folder 123
S - November	box 815	folder 124
S	box 815	folder 125
W	box 815	folder 126
1911		
1911 Title/Description	Instances	
	Instances box 815	folder 127
Title/Description		folder 127 folder 128
Title/Description A	box 815	
Title/Description A B - January	box 815 box 815	folder 128
Title/Description A B - January B - February	box 815 box 815 box 815	folder 128 folder 129
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April	box 815 box 815 box 815 box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June	box 815 box 815 box 815 box 815 box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June B - July-August	box 815 box 815 box 815 box 815 box 815 box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131 folder 132
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June B - July-August B - September-October	box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131 folder 132 folder 133
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June B - July-August B - September-October B - November	box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131 folder 132 folder 133 folder 134
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June B - July-August B - September-October B - November B - December	box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131 folder 132 folder 133 folder 134 folder 135
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June B - July-August B - September-October B - November B - December C - January	box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131 folder 132 folder 133 folder 134 folder 135 folder 136
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June B - July-August B - September-October B - November B - December C - January C - February	box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131 folder 132 folder 133 folder 134 folder 135 folder 136 folder 137
Title/Description A B - January B - February B - March-April B - May-June B - July-August B - September-October B - November B - December C - January C - February C - March	box 815	folder 128 folder 129 folder 130 folder 131 folder 132 folder 133 folder 134 folder 135 folder 136 folder 137 folder 138

C - May 16-31	box 815	folder 141
C - June 1-15	box 815	folder 142
C - June 16-30	box 815	folder 143
C - July 1-7	box 815	folder 144
C - July 8-15	box 815	folder 145
C - July 16-23	box 815	folder 146
C - July 24-31	box 815	folder 147
C - August 1-10	box 816	folder 1
C - August 11-20	box 816	folder 2
C - August 21-31	box 816	folder 3
C - September 1-10	box 816	folder 4
C - September 11-20	box 816	folder 5
C - September 21-30	box 816	folder 6
C - October 1-15	box 816	folder 7
C - October 16-31	box 816	folder 8
C - November 1-15	box 816	folder 9
C - November 16-30	box 816	folder 10
C - December 1-15	box 816	folder 11
C - December 16-31	box 816	folder 12
D - January	box 816	folder 13
D - February	box 816	folder 14
D - March	box 816	folder 15
D - May	box 816	folder 16
D - June	box 816	folder 17
D - July	box 816	folder 18
D - August 1-15	box 816	folder 19
D - August 16-31	box 816	folder 20
D - September	box 816	folder 21
D - October	box 816	folder 22
D - November	box 816	folder 23
D - December	box 816	folder 24
D	box 816	folder 25

E - January	box 816	folder 26
E - February	box 816	folder 27
E - March	box 816	folder 28
E - April	box 816	folder 29
E - May	box 816	folder 30
E - June	box 816	folder 31
E - July	box 816	folder 32
E - August	box 816	folder 33
E - September	box 816	folder 34
E - October	box 816	folder 35
E - November	box 816	folder 36
E - December	box 816	folder 37
F - January	box 816	folder 38
F - February	box 816	folder 39
F - March	box 816	folder 40
F - April	box 816	folder 41
F - May	box 816	folder 42
F - June	box 816	folder 43
F - July	box 816	folder 44
F - August	box 816	folder 45
F - September 1-15	box 816	folder 46
F - September 16-30	box 816	folder 47
F - October	box 816	folder 48
F - November	box 816	folder 49
F - December	box 816	folder 50
F	box 816	folder 51
G - January	box 816	folder 52
G - February	box 816	folder 53
G - March	box 816	folder 54
G - April	box 816	folder 55
G - May	box 816	folder 56
G - June	box 816	folder 57

G - July	box 816	folder 58
G - August 1-15	box 816	folder 59
G - August 16-31	box 816	folder 60
G - September 1-15	box 816	folder 61
G - September 16-30	box 816	folder 62
G - October	box 816	folder 63
G - November	box 816	folder 64
G - December	box 816	folder 65
G	box 816	folder 66
H - January	box 816	folder 67
H - February	box 816	folder 68
H - March-April	box 816	folder 69
H - May	box 816	folder 70
H - June-July	box 816	folder 71
H - August	box 816	folder 72
H - September-October	box 816	folder 73
H - November	box 816	folder 74
H - December	box 816	folder 75
I	box 816	folder 76
J	box 816	folder 77
K - January	box 816	folder 78
K - February	box 816	folder 79
K - March	box 816	folder 80
K - April	box 816	folder 81
K - May	box 816	folder 82
K - June	box 816	folder 83
K - July	box 816	folder 84
K - August	box 816	folder 85
K - September	box 816	folder 86
K - October	box 816	folder 87
K - November	box 816	folder 88
K - December	box 816	folder 89

К	box 816	folder 90
L - January	box 816	folder 91
L - February	box 816	folder 92
L - March	box 816	folder 93
L - April	box 816	folder 94
L - May	box 816	folder 95
L - June	box 816	folder 96
L - July	box 816	folder 97
L - August	box 816	folder 98
L - September	box 816	folder 99
L - October	box 816	folder 100
L - November	box 816	folder 101
L - December	box 816	folder 102
L	box 816	folder 103
M - January	box 816	folder 104
M - February	box 816	folder 105
M - March	box 816	folder 106
M - April	box 816	folder 107
M - May 1-15	box 816	folder 107
M - May 16-31	box 816	folder 109
M - May 1-15	box 816	folder 110
M - June 16-30	box 816	folder 111
M - July 1-15	box 816	folder 112
M - July 16-31	box 816	folder 113
M - August 1-10	box 816	folder 114
M - August 11-20	box 816	folder 115
M - August 21-31	box 816	folder 116
M - September 1-10	box 816	folder 117
M - September 11-20	box 816	folder 118
M - September 21-30	box 816	folder 119
M - October 1-15	box 816	folder 120
M - October 16-31	box 816	folder 121

M - November	box 816	folder 122
M - December	box 816	folder 123
M	box 816	folder 124
N - January	box 816	folder 125
N - February	box 816	folder 126
N - March	box 816	folder 127
N - May	box 816	folder 128
N - June	box 816	folder 130
N - July	box 816	folder 131
N - August	box 816	folder 132
N - September	box 816	folder 133
N - October	box 816	folder 134
N - November	box 816	folder 135
N - December	box 816	folder 136
N	box 816	folder 137
O - January	box 816	folder 138
O - February	box 816	folder 139
O - March	box 816	folder 140
O - April	box 816	folder 141
O - May	box 816	folder 142
O - June	box 816	folder 143
O - July	box 816	folder 144
O - August	box 816	folder 145
O - September	box 816	folder 146
O - October	box 816	folder 147
O - November	box 816	folder 148
O - December	box 816	folder 149
0	box 816	folder 150
P - January	box 817	folder 1
P - February	box 817	folder 2
P - March	box 817	folder 3
P - April	box 817	folder 4

P - May	box 817	folder 5
P - June 1-15	box 817	folder 6
P - June 16-30	box 817	folder 7
P - July	box 817	folder 8
P - August 1-10	box 817	folder 9
P - August 11-20	box 817	folder 10
P - August 21-31	box 817	folder 11
P - September	box 817	folder 12
P - October	box 817	folder 13
P - November 1-15	box 817	folder 14
P - November 16-30	box 817	folder 15
P - December 1-15	box 817	folder 16
P - December 16-31	box 817	folder 17
P	box 817	folder 18
Q	box 817	folder 19
R - January	box 817	folder 20
R - February 1-15	box 817	folder 21
R - February 16-28	box 817	folder 22
R - March	box 817	folder 23
R - April	box 817	folder 24
R - May	box 817	folder 25
R - June 1-15	box 817	folder 26
R - June 16-30	box 817	folder 27
R - July	box 817	folder 28
R - August 1-15	box 817	folder 29
R - August 16-31	box 817	folder 30
R - September 1-15	box 817	folder 31
R - September 16-30	box 817	folder 32
R - October	box 817	folder 33
R - November	box 817	folder 34
R - December	box 817	folder 35
R	box 817	folder 36

S - January 1-15	box 817	folder 37
S - January 16-31	box 817	folder 38
S - February 1-14	box 817	folder 39
S - February 15-28	box 817	folder 40
S - March 1-15	box 817	folder 41
S - March 16-31	box 817	folder 42
S - April 1-15	box 817	folder 43
S - April 16-30	box 817	folder 44
S - May	box 817	folder 45
S - June 1-15	box 817	folder 46
S - June 16-30	box 817	folder 47
S - July 1-15	box 817	folder 48
S - July 16-31	box 817	folder 49
S - August 1-10	box 817	folder 50
S - August 11-20	box 817	folder 51
S - August 21-31	box 817	folder 52
S - September 1-10	box 817	folder 53
S - September 11-20	box 817	folder 54
S - September 21-30	box 817	folder 55
S - October 1-15	box 817	folder 56
S - October 16-31	box 817	folder 57
S - November 1-10	box 817	folder 58
S - November 11-20	box 817	folder 59
S - November 21-30	box 817	folder 60
S - December 1-15	box 817	folder 61
S	box 817	folder 62
S	box 817	folder 63
T - January	box 817	folder 64
T - February	box 817	folder 65
T - March	box 817	folder 66
T - April	box 817	folder 67
T - May	box 817	folder 68

T - June	box 817	folder 69
T - July	box 817	folder 70
T - August 1-15	box 817	folder 71
T - August 16-31	box 817	folder 72
T - September	box 817	folder 73
T - October	box 817	folder 74
T - November	box 817	folder 75
T - December	box 817	folder 76
Т	box 817	folder 77
U	box 817	folder 78
V - January	box 817	folder 79
V - February	box 817	folder 80
V - March	box 817	folder 81
V - April	box 817	folder 82
V - June	box 817	folder 83
V - July	box 817	folder 84
V - August	box 817	folder 85
V - September	box 817	folder 86
V - October	box 817	folder 87
V - November	box 817	folder 88
V - December	box 817	folder 89
W - January	box 817	folder 90
W - February	box 817	folder 91
W - March	box 817	folder 92
W - April	box 817	folder 93
W - May	box 817	folder 94
W - June 1-15	box 817	folder 95
W - June 16-30	box 817	folder 96
W - July 1-15	box 817	folder 97
W - July 16-31	box 817	folder 98
W - August 1-10	box 817	folder 99
W - August 11-20	box 817	folder 100

W - August 21-31	box 817	folder 101
W - September 1-10	box 817	folder 102
W - September 11-20	box 817	folder 103
W - September 21-30,	box 817	folder 105a
W - October 1-15	box 817	folder 105b
W - October 16-31	box 817	folder 106
W - November 1-15	box 817	folder 107
W - November 16-30	box 817	folder 108
W - December	box 817	folder 109
W	box 817	folder 110
Y	box 817	folder 111
Z	box 817	folder 112
1912		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - January	box 817	folder 113
A - February	box 817	folder 114
A - March	box 817	folder 115
A - April	box 817	folder 116
A - May	box 817	folder 117
A - June	box 817	folder 118
A - July	box 817	folder 119
A - August	box 817	folder 120
A - September	box 817	folder 121
A - October	box 817	folder 122
A - November	box 817	folder 123
A - December	box 817	folder 124
A	box 817	folder 125
B - January 1-10	box 818	folder 1
B - January 11-20	box 818	folder 2
B - January 21-31	box 818	folder 3
B - February 1-15	box 818	folder 4
B - February 16-28	box 818	folder 5

B - March 1-15	box 818	folder 6
B - March 16-31	box 818	folder 7
B - April 1-10	box 818	folder 8
B - April 11-20	box 818	folder 9
B - April 21-30	box 818	folder 10
B - May 1-10	box 818	folder 11
B - May 11-20	box 818	folder 12
B - May 21-31	box 818	folder 13
B - June 1-10	box 818	folder 14
B - June 11-20	box 818	folder 15
B - June 21-30	box 818	folder 16
B - July 1-10	box 818	folder 17
B - July 1-20	box 818	folder 18
B - July 21-31	box 818	folder 19
B - August 1-7	box 818	folder 20
B - August 8-14	box 818	folder 21
C - July 1-10	box 818	folder 22
B - August 22-31	box 818	folder 23
B - September 1-7	box 818	folder 24
B - September 8-14	box 818	folder 25
B - September 15-21	box 818	folder 26
B - September 22-30	box 818	folder 27
B - October 1-10	box 818	folder 28
B - October 11-20	box 818	folder 29
B - October 21-31	box 818	folder 30
B - November	box 818	folder 31
B - December	box 818	folder 32
В	box 818	folder 33
C - January 1-15	box 818	folder 34
C - January 16-31	box 818	folder 35
C - February 1-15	box 818	folder 36
C - February 16-29	box 818	folder 37

C - March 1-15	box 818	folder 38
C - March 16-31	box 818	folder 39
C - April 1-15	box 818	folder 40
C - April 16-30	box 818	folder 41
C - May 1-15	box 818	folder 42
C - May 16-31	box 818	folder 43
C - June	box 818	folder 44
C - July 1-10	box 818	folder 45
C - July 11-20	box 818	folder 46
C - July 21-31	box 818	folder 47
C - August 1-10	box 818	folder 48
C - August 11-20	box 818	folder 49
C - August 21-31	box 818	folder 50
C - September 1-10	box 818	folder 51
C - September 11-20	box 818	folder 52
C - September 21-30	box 818	folder 53
C - October	box 818	folder 54
C - November	box 818	folder 55
C - December	box 818	folder 56
С	box 818	folder 57
D - January	box 818	folder 58
D - February	box 818	folder 59
D - March	box 818	folder 60
D - April	box 818	folder 61
D - May	box 818	folder 62
D - June	box 818	folder 63
D - July	box 818	folder 64
D - August 1-15	box 818	folder 65
D - August 16-31	box 818	folder 66
D - September	box 818	folder 67
D - October	box 818	folder 68
D - November	box 818	folder 69

D - December	box 818	folder 70
D	box 818	folder 71
F - January	box 818	folder 72
F - February	box 818	folder 73
F - March	box 818	folder 74
F - April	box 818	folder 75
F - May	box 818	folder 76
F - June	box 818	folder 77
F - July	box 818	folder 78
F - August	box 818	folder 79
F - September	box 818	folder 80
F - October	box 818	folder 81
F - November	box 818	folder 82
F - December	box 818	folder 83
G	box 818	folder 84
Geismer	box 818	folder 85-91
H - January	box 818	folder 92
H - February	box 818	folder 93
H - March 1-15	box 818	folder 94
H - March 16-31	box 818	folder 95
H - April	box 818	folder 96
H - May	box 818	folder 97
H - June	box 818	folder 98
H - July	box 818	folder 99
H - August	box 818	folder 100
H - September	box 818	folder 101
H - October	box 818	folder 102
H - November	box 818	folder 103
H - December	box 818	folder 104
I - January	box 818	folder 105
I - March	box 818	folder 106-107
I - April		

I - May I - June I - July I - September I - October I - November I - December J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September J - October	box 818 box 818 box 818 box 818	folder 108 folder 109 folder 110 folder 111
I - July I - September I - October I - November I - December J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818 box 818	folder 110
I - July I - September I - October I - November I - December J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	
I - September I - October I - November I - December J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September		folder 111
I - October I - November I - December J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September		
I - November I - December J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 112
I - December J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 113
J - January J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 114
J - February J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 115
J - March J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 116
J - April J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 117
J - May J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 118
J - June J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 119
J - July J - August J - September	box 818	folder 120
J - August J - September	box 818	folder 121
J - September	box 818	folder 122
<u> </u>	box 818	folder 123
J - October	box 818	folder 124
	box 818	folder 125
J - November	box 818	folder 126
J December	box 818	folder 127
J	box 818	folder 128
K - January	box 818	folder 129
K - February	box 818	folder 130
K - March	box 818	folder 131
K - April	box 818	folder 132
K - May 1-15	box 818	folder 133
K - May 16-31	box 818	folder 134
K - June	box 818	folder 135
K - July	box 818	folder 136
K - August	box 818	folder 137
K - September 1-15	box 818	folder 138
K - September 16-30	box 818	folder 139

K - October	box 818	folder 140
K - November	box 818	folder 141
K - December	box 818	folder 142
L - January	box 818	folder 143
L - February	box 818	folder 144
L - March	box 818	folder 145
L - April	box 818	folder 146
L - May	box 818	folder 147
L - June	box 818	folder 148
L - July	box 818	folder 149
L - August 1-15	box 818	folder 150
L - August 16-31	box 818	folder 151
L - September	box 818	folder 152
L - October	box 818	folder 153
L - November	box 818	folder 154
L - December	box 818	folder 155
L	box 818	folder 156
M - January 1-10	box 819	folder 1
M - January 11-20	box 819	folder 2
M - January 21-31	box 819	folder 3
M - February 1-10	box 819	folder 4
M - February 11-20	box 819	folder 5
M - February 20-28	box 819	folder 6
M - March 1-15	box 819	folder 7
M - March 16-31	box 819	folder 8
M - April 1-15	box 819	folder 9
M - April 16-30	box 819	folder 10
M - May 1-10	box 819	folder 11
M - May 11-20	box 819	folder 12
M - May 21-31	box 819	folder 13
M - June 1-10	box 819	folder 14
M - June 11-20	box 819	folder 15

M - June 21-31	box 819	folder 16
M - July 1-10	box 819	folder 17
M - July 11-20	box 819	folder 18
M - July 21-31	box 819	folder 19
M - August 1-10	box 819	folder 20
M - August 11-20	box 819	folder 21
M - August 21-31	box 819	folder 22
M - September 1-10	box 819	folder 23
M - September 11-20	box 819	folder 24
M - September 21-31	box 819	folder 25
M - October 1-10	box 819	folder 26
M - October 11-20	box 819	folder 27
M - October 21-31	box 819	folder 28
M - November 1-15	box 819	folder 29
M - November 16-31	box 819	folder 30
M - December 1-15	box 819	folder 31
M - December 16-31	box 819	folder 32
M	box 819	folder 33
N - January	box 819	folder 34
N - February	box 819	folder 35
N - March	box 819	folder 36
N - April	box 819	folder 37
N - May	box 819	folder 38
N - June	box 819	folder 39
N - July	box 819	folder 40
N - August	box 819	folder 41
N - September	box 819	folder 42
N - October	box 819	folder 43
N - November	box 819	folder 44
N - December	box 819	folder 45
N	box 819	folder 46
O - January	box 819	folder 47

O - February	box 819	folder 48
O - March	box 819	folder 49
O - April	box 819	folder 50
O - May	box 819	folder 51
O - June	box 819	folder 52
O - July	box 819	folder 53
O - August	box 819	folder 54
O - September	box 819	folder 55
O - October	box 819	folder 56
O - November	box 819	folder 57
O - December	box 819	folder 58
P - January	box 819	folder 59
P - February	box 819	folder 60
P - March	box 819	folder 61
P - April	box 819	folder 62
P - May	box 819	folder 63
P - June	box 819	folder 64
P - July	box 819	folder 65
P - August 1-15	box 819	folder 66
P - August 16-31	box 819	folder 67
P - September	box 819	folder 68
P - October	box 819	folder 69
P - November	box 819	folder 70
P - December	box 819	folder 71
P	box 819	folder 72
Q	box 819	folder 73
R - January	box 819	folder 74
R - February	box 819	folder 75
R - March	box 819	folder 76
R - April	box 819	folder 77
R - May	box 819	folder 78
R - June 1-15	box 819	folder 79

R - June 16-30	box 819	folder 80
R - July 1-15	box 819	folder 81
R - July 11-30	box 819	folder 82
R - August 1-15	box 819	folder 83
R - August 16-31	box 819	folder 84
R - September 1-15	box 819	folder 85
R - September 16-30	box 819	folder 86
R - October 1-15	box 819	folder 87
R - October 16-31	box 819	folder 88
R - November	box 819	folder 89
R - December	box 819	folder 90
R	box 819	folder 91
S - January	box 819	folder 92
S - February	box 819	folder 93
S - March	box 819	folder 94
S - April 1-15	box 819	folder 95
S - April 16-30	box 819	folder 96
S - May	box 819	folder 97
S - June	box 819	folder 98
S - July	box 819	folder 99
S - August	box 819	folder 100
S - September	box 819	folder 101
S - October	box 819	folder 102
S - November	box 819	folder 103
S - December	box 819	folder 104
S	box 819	folder 105
Т	box 819	folder 106
V-Z	box 819	folder 107
1913		
Title/Description	Instances	
B - January	box 819	folder 109
B - February	box 819	folder 109

B - March	box 819	folder 110
B - April	box 819	folder 111
B - May	box 819	folder 112
B - June	box 819	folder 113
B - July	box 819	folder 114
B - August	box 819	folder 115
B - September	box 819	folder 116
B - October	box 819	folder 117a
B - April	box 819	folder 117b
B - November-December	box 819	folder 118a
С	box 819	folder 118b
D	box 819	folder 119
E	box 819	folder 120
F - January-February	box 819	folder 121
F - March	box 819	folder 122
F - April	box 819	folder 123
F - May	box 819	folder 124
F - June	box 819	folder 125
F - July	box 819	folder 126
F - August	box 819	folder 127
F - September	box 819	folder 128
F - November	box 819	folder 129
F - December	box 819	folder 130
G - January	box 819	folder 131
G - February	box 819	folder 132
G - March	box 819	folder 133
G - April	box 819	folder 134
G - May	box 819	folder 135
G - June	box 819	folder 136
G - July	box 819	folder 137
G - August	box 819	folder 138
G - September	box 819	folder 139

G - October	box 819	folder 140
G - November	box 819	folder 141
G - December	box 819	folder 142
H - January 1-15	box 819	folder 143
H - January 16-31	box 819	folder 144
H - February 1-15	box 819	folder 145
H - February 16-30	box 819	folder 146
H - March 1-15	box 819	folder 147
H - March 16-31	box 819	folder 148
H - April 1-15	box 819	folder 149
H - May 1-15	box 819	folder 150
H - May 1-15	box 820	folder 1
H - May 16-31	box 820	folder 2
H - June 1-15	box 820	folder 3
H - June 16-30	box 820	folder 4
H - July 1-10	box 820	folder 5
H - July 11-20	box 820	folder 6
H - July 21-31	box 820	folder 7
H- August 1-10	box 820	folder 8
H - August 11-20	box 820	folder 9
H - August 21-31	box 820	folder 10
H - September 1-10	box 820	folder 11
H - September 11-20	box 820	folder 12
H - September 21-30	box 820	folder 13
H - October 1-15	box 820	folder 14
H - October 16-31	box 820	folder 15
H - November 1-15	box 820	folder 16
H - November 16-31	box 820	folder 17
H - December 1-15	box 820	folder 18
H - December 16-31	box 820	folder 19
I - February	box 820	folder 20
I - March	box 820	folder 21

I - April	box 820	folder 22
I - May	box 820	folder 23
I - June	box 820	folder 24
I - July	box 820	folder 25
I - August	box 820	folder 26
I - September	box 820	folder 27
I - October	box 820	folder 28
I - November	box 820	folder 29a
I - December	box 820	folder 29b
J - January	box 820	folder 30
J - February	box 820	folder 31
Missing	box 820	folder 32
J - March	box 820	folder 33a
J - April	box 820	folder 33b
J - May	box 820	folder 34
J - June	box 820	folder 35a
J - July	box 820	folder 35b
J - August 1-15	box 820	folder 36
J - August 16-31	box 820	folder 37
J - September 1-15	box 820	folder 38
J - September 16-30	box 820	folder 39
J - October	box 820	folder 40
J - November	box 820	folder 41
J - December	box 820	folder 42
K - January 1-15	box 820	folder 43
K - January 16-31	box 820	folder 44
K - February 1-15	box 820	folder 45
K - February 16-28	box 820	folder 46
K - March 1-15	box 820	folder 47
K - March 16-31	box 820	folder 48
K – April	box 820	folder 49
K - May	box 820	folder 50

K - June	box 820	folder 51
K - June 16-30	box 820	folder 52
K - July 1-15	box 820	folder 53
K - July 16-31	box 820	folder 54
K - August 1-15	box 820	folder 55
K - August 16-31	box 820	folder 56
K - August 1-10	box 820	folder 57
K - August 11-20	box 820	folder 58
K - August 21-31	box 820	folder 59
K - October 1-15	box 820	folder 60
K - October 16-31	box 820	folder 61
K - November	box 820	folder 62
K - December 1-15	box 820	folder 63
K - December 16-31	box 820	folder 64
L - January	box 820	folder 65
L - February	box 820	folder 66
L - March	box 820	folder 67
L - April 1-15	box 820	folder 68
L - April 16-30	box 820	folder 69
L - May	box 820	folder 70
L - June 1-15	box 820	folder 71
L - June 16-31	box 820	folder 72
L - July 1-15	box 820	folder 73
L - July 16-31	box 820	folder 74
L - August 1-15	box 820	folder 75
L - August 16-31	box 820	folder 76
L - September	box 820	folder 77
L - October	box 820	folder 78
M - November	box 820	folder 79
M - December	box 820	folder 80
M - January 1-15	box 820	folder 81
M - January	box 820	folder 82

M - February 1-15	box 820	folder 83
M - February 16-28	box 820	folder 84a
M - March 16-31	box 820	folder 85b
M - March 1-15	box 820	folder 85a
M - April 1-10	box 820	folder 85b
M - April 11-20	box 820	folder 86
M - April 21-30	box 820	folder 87
M - May 1-15	box 820	folder 88
M - May 16-31	box 820	folder 89
M - June 1-10	box 820	folder 90
M - June 11-20	box 820	folder 91
M - June 21-30	box 820	folder 92
M - July 1-10	box 820	folder 93
M - July 11-20	box 820	folder 94
M - July 21-31	box 820	folder 95
M - August 21-31	box 820	folder 96
M - August 11-20	box 820	folder 97
M - August 1-10	box 820	folder 98
M - September 1-10	box 820	folder 99
M - September 11-20	box 820	folder 100
M - September 21-31	box 820	folder 101
M - October 1-15	box 820	folder 102
M - October 16-31	box 820	folder 103
M - November 1-10	box 820	folder 104
M - November 11-20	box 820	folder 105
M - November 21-31	box 820	folder 106
M - December 1-10	box 820	folder 107
M - December 11-20	box 820	folder 108
M - December 21-31	box 820	folder 109a
M - January	box 820	folder 109b
N - February	box 820	folder 110
N - March	box 820	folder 111

N - April	box 820	folder 112
N - May	box 820	folder 113
N - June	box 820	folder 114
N - July	box 820	folder 115
N - August	box 820	folder 116
N - September	box 820	folder 117
N - October	box 820	folder 118
N - November	box 820	folder 119
N - December	box 820	folder 120
O - January	box 820	folder 121
O - February	box 820	folder 122
O - March	box 820	folder 123
O - May	box 820	folder 125
O - June	box 820	folder 126a
O - June	box 820	folder 126b
O - July	box 820	folder 127
O - August	box 820	folder 128
O - September	box 820	folder 129
O - October	box 820	folder 130
O - November	box 820	folder 131
O - December	box 820	folder 132
P - January 1-15	box 820	folder 133
P - January 16-31	box 820	folder 134
P - February 1-15	box 820	folder 135
P - February 16-28	box 820	folder 136
P - March 1-15	box 820	folder 137
P - March 16-30	box 820	folder 138
P - April 1-15	box 820	folder 139
P - April 16-30	box 820	folder 140
P - May 1-15	box 820	folder 141
P - May 16-31	box 820	folder 142
P - June 1-15	box 820	folder 143

P - June 16-31	box 820	folder 144
P - July 1-15	box 820	folder 145
P - July 16-31	box 820	folder 146
P - August 1-15	box 820	folder 147
P - August 16-30	box 820	folder 148
P - September 1-15	box 820	folder 149
P - September 16-31	box 820	folder 150
P - October 1-15	box 820	folder 151
P - October 16-31	box 820	folder 152
P - November 1-15	box 820	folder 153
P - November 16-30	box 820	folder 154
P - December 1-15	box 820	folder 155
P - December 16-31	box 820	folder 156
Q	box 820	folder 157
R - January 1-15	box 820	folder 158
R - January 16-31	box 820	folder 159
R - February 1-15	box 820	folder 160
R - February 16-28	box 820	folder 161
R - March 1-15	box 820	folder 163
R - March 16-31	box 820	folder 164
R - April 1-15	box 820	folder 165
R - May 16-30	box 820	folder 166
R - May 1-15	box 820	folder 167
R - June 16-31	box 820	folder 168
R - June 1-15	box 820	folder 169
R - June 16-30	box 820	folder 170
R - July 1-15	box 820	folder 171
R - July 16-31	box 820	folder 172
R - August 1-15	box 820	folder 173
R - August 16-31	box 820	folder 174
R - September 1-15	box 820	folder 175
R - September 16-30	box 820	folder 176

R - October 1-15	box 820	folder 177
R - October 16-31	box 820	folder 178
R – November	box 820	folder 179
R - December 1-15	box 820	folder 180
RDecember 16-31, 1913, undated	box 820	folder 181
S - January 1-15	box 854	folder 1
S - January 16-31	box 854	folder 2
S - February 1-15	box 854	folder 3
S - February 16-28	box 854	folder 4
S - March 1-15	box 854	folder 5
S - March 16-31	box 854	folder 6
S - April 1-15	box 854	folder 7
S - April 16-30	box 854	folder 8
S - May 1-15	box 854	folder 9
S - May 16-31	box 854	folder 10
S - June 1-10	box 854	folder 11
S - June 11-20	box 854	folder 12
S - June 21-30	box 854	folder 13
S - July 1-10	box 854	folder 14
S - July 11-20	box 854	folder 15
S - July 21-31	box 854	folder 16
S - August 1-10	box 854	folder 17
S - August 11-20	box 854	folder 18
S - August 21-31	box 854	folder 19
S - September 1-15	box 854	folder 20
S - September 16-30	box 854	folder 21
S - October 1-15	box 854	folder 22
S - October 16-31	box 854	folder 23
S - November 1-15	box 854	folder 24
S - November 16-30	box 854	folder 25
S - December 1-10	box 854	folder 26
S - December 11-20	box 854	folder 27

S - December 21-31	box 854	folder 28
Undated	box 854	folder 29
T - January	box 854	folder 30
T - February	box 854	folder 31
T - March	box 854	folder 32
T - April	box 854	folder 33
T - May	box 854	folder 34
T - June	box 854	folder 35
T - July 1-15	box 854	folder 36
T - July 16-31	box 854	folder 37
T - August 1-15	box 854	folder 38
T - August 16-31	box 854	folder 39
T - September 1-15	box 854	folder 40
T - September 16-30	box 854	folder 41
T - October 1-15	box 854	folder 42
T - October 16-31	box 854	folder 43
T - November	box 854	folder 44
T - December	box 854	folder 45
U	box 854	folder 46
V - January	box 854	folder 47
V - February	box 854	folder 48
V - April	box 854	folder 49
V - May	box 854	folder 51
V - June	box 854	folder 52
V - July	box 854	folder 53
V - August	box 854	folder 54
V - September	box 854	folder 55
V - October	box 854	folder 56
V - November	box 854	folder 57
V - December	box 854	folder 58
W - January 1-15	box 854	folder 59
W - January 16-31	box 854	folder 60

W - February 1-15	box 854	folder 61
W - February 16-28	box 854	folder 62
W - March 1-10	box 854	folder 63
W - March 11-20	box 854	folder 64
W - March 21-31	box 854	folder 65
W - April 1-15	box 854	folder 66
W - April 16-30	box 854	folder 67
W - May 1-10	box 854	folder 68
W - May 11-20	box 854	folder 69
W - May 21-31	box 854	folder 70
W - June 1-10	box 854	folder 71
W - June 11-20	box 854	folder 72
W - June 21-30	box 854	folder 73
W - July 1-10	box 854	folder 74
W - July 11-20	box 854	folder 75
W - July 21-31	box 854	folder 76
W - August 1-10	box 854	folder 77
W - August 11-20	box 854	folder 78
W - August 21-31	box 854	folder 79
W - September 1-10	box 854	folder 80
W - September 11-20	box 854	folder 81
W - September 21-30	box 854	folder 82
W - October 1-15	box 854	folder 83
W - October 16-31	box 854	folder 84
W - November 1-15	box 854	folder 85
W - November 16-30	box 854	folder 86
W - December 1-15	box 854	folder 87
W - December 16-31	box 854	folder 88
Y - January	box 854	folder 89
Y - February	box 854	folder 90
Y - April	box 854	folder 91-92
Y - May	box 854	folder 93

Y - June	box 854	folder 94
Y - July	box 854	folder 95
Y - August	box 854	folder 96
Y - September	box 854	folder 97
Y - October	box 854	folder 98
Y - November	box 854	folder 99
Y - December	box 854	folder 100
Y	box 854	folder 101
Z	box 854	folder 102
1914		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - January	box 854	folder 103
A - February	box 854	folder 104
A - March	box 854	folder 105
A - April	box 854	folder 106
A - May	box 854	folder 107
A - June	box 854	folder 108
A - July	box 854	folder 109
A - October	box 854	folder 110
A - November	box 854	folder 11
B - January	box 854	folder 112
B - February	box 854	folder 113
B - March 1-15	box 854	folder 114
B - March 16-31	box 854	folder 115
B - April 1-15	box 854	folder 116
B - April 16-30	box 854	folder 117
B - May 1-10	box 854	folder 118
B - May 11-20	box 854	folder 119
B - May 21-31	box 854	folder 120
B - June	box 854	folder 121
B - July	box 854	folder 122

box 854

folder 123

B - August

B - September 1-15	box 854	folder 124
B - September 16-30	box 854	folder 125
B - October 1-15	box 854	folder 126
B - October 16-31	box 854	folder 127
B - November	box 854	folder 128
B - December 1-15	box 854	folder 129
B - December 16-31	box 854	folder 130
В	box 854	folder 131
C - January	box 854	folder 132
C - February	box 854	folder 133
C - March	box 854	folder 134
C - April	box 854	folder 135
C - June	box 854	folder 136
C - July	box 854	folder 137
C - August	box 854	folder 138
C - September	box 854	folder 139
C - October	box 854	folder 140
C - November	box 854	folder 141
C - December	box 854	folder 142
D - January	box 854	folder 143
D - February	box 854	folder 144
D - March	box 854	folder 145
D - April	box 854	folder 146
D - May	box 854	folder 147
D - June	box 854	folder 148
D - July	box 854	folder 149
D - August	box 854	folder 150
D - September	box 854	folder 151
D - October	box 854	folder 152
D - November	box 854	folder 153
D - December	box 854	folder 154
E	box 854	folder 156

F - January	box 855	folder 1
F - February	box 855	folder 2
F - March	box 855	folder 3
F - April	box 855	folder 4
F - May	box 855	folder 5
F - June	box 855	folder 6
F - July	box 855	folder 7
F - August	box 855	folder 8
F - September	box 855	folder 9
F - October	box 855	folder 10
F - November	box 855	folder 11
F - December	box 855	folder 12
G - February	box 855	folder 13
G - March	box 855	folder 14
G - April	box 855	folder 15
G - May	box 855	folder 16
G - June	box 855	folder 17
G - July	box 855	folder 18
G - August	box 855	folder 19
G - September	box 855	folder 20
G - October	box 855	folder 21
G - November	box 855	folder 22
G - December	box 855	folder 23
H - February	box 855	folder 24
H - March	box 855	folder 25
H - April	box 855	folder 26
H - May	box 855	folder 27
H - June	box 855	folder 28
H - July	box 855	folder 29
H - August	box 855	folder 30
H - October	box 855	folder 31
H - November	box 855	folder 32

H - December	box 855	folder 33
J - January	box 855	folder 34
J - March	box 855	folder 35
J - April	box 855	folder 36
J - June	box 855	folder 37
J - July	box 855	folder 38
J - September	box 855	folder 39
J - November	box 855	folder 40
J - December	box 855	folder 41
K - January	box 855	folder 42
K - February	box 855	folder 43
K - March	box 855	folder 44
K - April	box 855	folder 45
K- May	box 855	folder 46
K - June	box 855	folder 47
K - August	box 855	folder 48
K - September	box 855	folder 49
K - October	box 855	folder 50
K - November	box 855	folder 51
K - December	box 855	folder 52
L - January	box 855	folder 53
L - March	box 855	folder 54
L - April	box 855	folder 55
L - May	box 855	folder 56
L - June	box 855	folder 57
L - August	box 855	folder 58
L - September	box 855	folder 59
L - October	box 855	folder 60
L - November	box 855	folder 61
M- January	box 855	folder 62
M - February	box 855	folder 63
M - March	box 855	folder 64

M - April 1-15	box 855	folder 65
M - April 16-30	box 855	folder 66a
M - May	box 855	folder 66b
M - June	box 855	folder 67
M - July	box 855	folder 68
M - August	box 855	folder 69
M - September	box 855	folder 70
M - October	box 855	folder 71
M - November	box 855	folder 72
M - December	box 855	folder 73
N - January	box 855	folder 74
N - February	box 855	folder 75
N - March	box 855	folder 76
N - April	box 855	folder 77
N - May	box 855	folder 78
N - June	box 855	folder 79
N - July	box 855	folder 80
N - August	box 855	folder 81
N - September	box 855	folder 82
N - October	box 855	folder 83
N - November	box 855	folder 84
N- December	box 855	folder 85
O - January	box 855	folder 86
O - March	box 855	folder 87
O - April	box 855	folder 88
O - June	box 855	folder 89
O - July	box 855	folder 90
O - August	box 855	folder 91
O - September	box 855	folder 92
O - November	box 855	folder 93
O - December	box 855	folder 94
P - January 1-15	box 855	folder 95

P - January 16-31	box 855	folder 96
P - February 1-14	box 855	folder 97
P - February 15-28	box 855	folder 98
P - March 1-15	box 855	folder 99
P - March 16-31	box 855	folder 100
P - April 1-15	box 855	folder 101
P - April 16-30	box 855	folder 102
P - May 1-10	box 855	folder 103
P - May 11-20	box 855	folder 104
P - May 21-31	box 855	folder 105
P - June 1-15	box 855	folder 106
P - June 16-30	box 855	folder 107
P - July 1-15	box 855	folder 108
P - July 15-31	box 855	folder 109
P - August 1-15	box 855	folder 110
P - August 16-31	box 855	folder 111
P - September 1-15	box 855	folder 112
P - September 16-30	box 855	folder 113
P - October 1-15	box 855	folder 114
P - October 16-31	box 855	folder 115
P - November 1-15	box 855	folder 116
P - November 16-30	box 855	folder 117
P - December 1-15	box 855	folder 118
P - December 16-31	box 855	folder 119
Q	box 855	folder 120
R - January 1-15	box 855	folder 121
R - January 16-31	box 855	folder 122
R - February	box 855	folder 123
R - March	box 855	folder 124
R - April	box 855	folder 125
R - May	box 855	folder 126
R - June	box 855	folder 127

R - July 1-15	box 855	folder 128
R - July 16-31	box 855	folder 129
R - August 1-10	box 855	folder 130
R - August 11-20	box 855	folder 131
R - August 21-31	box 855	folder 132
R - September 1-15	box 855	folder 133
R - September 16-30	box 855	folder 134
R - October 1-15	box 855	folder 135
R - October 16-31	box 855	folder 136
R - November 1914	box 855	folder 137
R - December 1-15	box 855	folder 138
R - December 16-31	box 855	folder 139
S - January	box 855	folder 140
S - February	box 855	folder 141
S - March	box 855	folder 142a
S - April 1-15	box 855	folder 142b
S - April 16-30	box 855	folder 143
S - May 1-15	box 855	folder 145
S - May 16-31	box 855	folder 146
S - June	box 855	folder 147
S - July	box 855	folder 148
S - August	box 855	folder 149
S - September	box 855	folder 150
S - October	box 855	folder 151
S - November	box 855	folder 152
S - December	box 855	folder 153
T - January 1-15	box 855	folder 154
T - January 16-31	box 855	folder 155
T - February	box 855	folder 156
T - March	box 855	folder 157
T - April 1-15	box 855	folder 158
T - April 16-30	box 855	folder 159

T - May 1-15	box 855	folder 160
T - May 16-31	box 855	folder 161
T - June 1-1	box 855	folder 162
T - June 16-30	box 855	folder 163
T - July	box 855	folder 164
T - August	box 855	folder 165
T - September 1-15	box 855	folder 166
T - September 16-30	box 855	folder 167
T - October	box 855	folder 168
T - November	box 855	folder 169
T - December	box 855	folder 170
U	box 855	folder 171
V - January-June	box 855	folder 172
V - July-December	box 855	folder 173
W - January	box 855	folder 174
W - February	box 855	folder 175
W - March	box 855	folder 176
W - April	box 855	folder 177
W - May	box 855	folder 178
W - June	box 855	folder 179
W - July	box 855	folder 180
W - August	box 855	folder 181
W - September	box 855	folder 182
W - October	box 855	folder 183
W - November	box 855	folder 184
W - December	box 855	folder 185
Y - January-December	box 855	folder 186
Z - January-December	box 855	folder 187
1915		
Title/Description	Instances	
A - January-December	box 855	folder 188
B - January	box 855	folder 189

B - February-April	box 855	folder 190
B - May-June	box 855	folder 191
B - July-November	box 855	folder 192
C - January-September	box 855	folder 193
D - January-December	box 866	folder 1
E - January-August	box 866	folder 2
F - January-October	box 866	folder 3
GJanuary-December, 1915, [Undated]	box 866	folder 4
HJanuary-December 1915, [Undated]	box 866	folder 5
I-J	box 866	folder 6
K	box 866	folder 7
L	box 866	folder 8
M	box 866	folder 9
N	box 866	folder 10
P1915, [Undated]	box 866	folder 11
R	box 866	folder 12
S - January	box 866	folder 13
S - February	box 866	folder 14
S - March	box 866	folder 15
S - April	box 866	folder 16
S - May	box 866	folder 17
S - June	box 866	folder 18
S - July	box 866	folder 19
S - August	box 866	folder 20
S - September	box 866	folder 21
S - December	box 866	folder 22
S	box 866	folder 23
T - January-June	box 866	folder 24
T - July-September	box 866	folder 25
V	box 866	folder 26
W	box 866	folder 27
Y	box 866	folder 28

Z	box 866	folder 29
Undated		
Title/Description	Instances	
A	box 866	folder 30
В	box 866	folder 31
С	box 866	folder 32
D, E	box 866	folder 33
F	box 866	folder 34
G-J	box 866	folder 35
K -M	box 866	folder 36
N-R	box 866	folder 37
S	box 866	folder 38
T-W	box 866	folder 39

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Personal Correspondence		
Title/Description	Instances	
L1905	box 867	folder 1
F1908	box 867	folder 2
1909	box 867	folder 3
1910	box 867	folder 4
1911	box 867	folder 5
A-E, 1912	box 867	folder 6
F-L, 1912	box 867	folder 7
M-R, 1912	box 867	folder 8
S1912	box 867	folder 9
T-W, 1912	box 867	folder 10
1914	box 867	folder 11
A-D, 1915	box 867	folder 12
Е-Н, 1915	box 867	folder 13
J-M, 1915	box 867	folder 14

P-U, 1915	box 867	folder 15
W-Y, 1915, 1918	box 867	folder 16
Undated	box 867	folder 17

^ Return to Table of Contents

Speeches		
Title/Description	Instances	
"Women at the Agricultural College. What Can and should be done to increase interest in land appreciation for the agricultural side of technical Education" (2 Copies), 1895, 1902	box 867	folder 18
"Education of the Farmer", 1904	box 867	folder 18
"Agriculture and Democracy", 1906	box 867	folder 19
"Agricultural Progress Dependent upon Development of Transportation Facilities", 1906	box 867	folder 19
"Aid to Education by the National Government", 1907	box 867	folder 20
"Agriculture and Democracy", 1908	box 867	folder 20
"Increase of Appropriation to Agricultural Colleges", 1910	box 867	folder 20
"Organization of Teaching Force", 1911	box 867	folder 20
"Entrance Requirements for Land Grant Colleges", 1909	box 867	folder 20
"Industrial Education", 1915	box 867	folder 21
"The Milk Dealers Part in Reducing the High Cost of Living", 1917, 1918	box 867	folder 21
"Women's Department", Undated	box 867	folder 22
"The Modern Trend in Education", Undated	box 867	folder 22
"Country, Church and the Community", Undated	box 867	folder 22
"A Municipal Problem", Undated	box 867	folder 23
"The Making of an Agricultural Museum", Undated	box 867	folder 23
"Opportunity for Young Men in Agriculture", Undated	box 867	folder 23
"Independence Day", Undated	box 867	folder 24
"The Next Step in Agricultural Development", Undated	box 867	folder 24
"Memorial Day Address", Undated	box 867	folder 24
"Educational Problems", Undated	box 867	folder 24

"Important Part Agriculture has played in making a Great America", Undated	box 867	folder 25
"The Relation of the Dairy School the Regular Course", Undated	box 867	folder 25
"Economic Value of Industrial Education", Undated	box 867	folder 25
"Practical Education", Undated	box 867	folder 25

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Reports		
Title/Description	Instances	
1895, 1898, 1905	box 867	folder 26
Undated	box 867	folder 27

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Newspaper Clippings	
Title/Description	Instances
1897-1900	box 867 folder 28
1914-1915	box 867 folder 29
Undated	box 867 folder 30

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Promotional Literature	
Title/Description	Instances
1896	box 867 folder 31
1898, 1899, 1900	box 867 folder 32
1904-1909	box 867 folder 33
1911-1912	box 867 folder 34
1914	box 867 folder 35

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Calendars - Promotional M.A.C. Calendar

Title/Description	Instances	
1898	box 867	folder 36
1899	box 867	folder 37
1900	box 867	folder 38
1902	box 867	folder 39
1903	box 867	folder 40
1904	box 867	folder 41
1905	box 867	folder 42
1906	box 867	folder 43
1907	box 867	folder 44
1908	box 867	folder 45
1909	box 867	folder 46
1910	box 867	folder 47
1911	box 867	folder 48
1912	box 867	folder 49

^ Return to Table of Contents

Programs	
Title/Description	Instances
1902, 1907, 1908	box 867 folder 50
1909, 1911	box 867 folder 51
Miscellaneous, 1912-1915	box 867 folder 52

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Semicentennial		
Title/Description	Instances	
Address of President Roosevelt at the Semi-Centennial Celebration of the Funding of agricultural colleges in the U.S., at Lansing, Michigan, May 31, 1907	box 867	folder 53
Semi-Centennial tickets, 1907	box 867	folder 54

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Title/Description	Instances	
Diary, 1900	box 867	volume 1
Diary, 1902	box 867	volume 2
Diary, 1910	box 867	volume 3
Journal Catalogue Requests, 1896	box 867	volume 4
Ph.D. Notebook, 1893	box 867	volume 5
39th Annual Report: Board of Controllers, 1893	box 867	volume 6
MAC Catalogue of Officers and Graduates 1857-1911 (original binding,stamped J.L. Snyder), 1911	box 6905	

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Dhatagrapha		
Photographs		
Title/Description	Instances	
Animals. Cattle	box UA Photo 2	folder 70
Animals. Dogs. Poodles	box UA Photo 2	folder 71
Bouquet of Flowers	box UA Photo 2	folder 72
Classes. Cooking	box UA Photo 2	folder 73
East Lansing Public School. Students & Teachers. , Fall 1903	box UA Photo 2	folder 74
East Lansing Women's Club. Lawn Party	box UA Photo 3	folder 1
MSU. Athletics. Track	box UA Photo 3	folder 2
MSU. Buildings. Abbot Hall (1)	box UA Photo 3	folder 3
MSU. Buildings. Agriculture Hall	box UA Photo 3	folder 4
MSU. Buildings. Armory	box UA Photo 3	folder 5

MSU. Buildings. Botanical Laboratory

	box UA Photo 3	folder 6
MSU. Buildings. College Hall	box UA Photo 3	folder 7
MSU. Buildings. Linton Hall	box UA Photo 3	folder 8
MSU. Buildings. Mechanical Laboratory	box UA Photo 3	folder 9
MSU. Buildings. Power House (1)	box UA Photo 3	folder 10
MSU. Buildings. Veterinary Laboratory	box UA Photo 3	folder 11
MSU. Buildings. Weather Bureau	box UA Photo 3	folder 12
MSU. Wells Hall (1)	box UA Photo 3	folder 13
MSU. Buildings. Wills House	box UA Photo 3	folder 14
MSU. Class stones. Class of 1873	box UA Photo 3	folder 15
MSU. Excursion Trains	box UA Photo 3	folder 16
MSU. Scenes	box UA Photo 3	folder 17
MSU. Scenes. Beal Botanical Garden	box UA Photo 3	folder 18
MSU. Scenes. Deer Park	box UA Photo 3	folder 19
MSU. Scenes. Red Cedar River	box UA Photo 3	folder 20
MSU. Students on Drill Field	box UA Photo 3	folder 21
People. Beal, William J.	box UA Photo 3	folder 22
People. Carpenter, Rolla C.	box UA Photo 3	folder 23
People. Clute, Oscar	box UA Photo 3	folder 24
People. Cook, Albert J.	box UA Photo 3	folder 25
D 1 0 I 1 D		

People. Cotton, Joseph B.

	box UA Photo 3	folder 26	
People. Crane, Charlie, & Susie Snyder	box UA Photo 3	folder 27	
People. Davenport, Eugene	box UA Photo 3	folder 28	
People. Davis, George W.	box UA Photo 3	folder 29	
People. Durand, William F.	box UA Photo 3	folder 30	
People. Edwards, Howard	box UA Photo 3	folder 31	
People. Grange, Edward A.	box UA Photo 3	folder 32	
People. Groups	box UA Photo 3	folder 33	
People. Hale, Elmer B.	box UA Photo 3	folder 34	
People. Holdsworth, Willams	box UA Photo 3	folder 35	
People. Kedzie, Frank	box UA Photo 3	folder 36	
People. Kedzie, Robert C.	box UA Photo 3	folder 37	
People. Knapper, Louis	box UA Photo 3	folder 38	
People. Knapper, Mrs. Louis	box UA Photo 3	folder 39	
People. Mifflin, Clara & Lily	box UA Photo 3	folder 40	
People. Mufflin, Elgin	box UA Photo 3	folder 41	
People. Mufflin, Elgin & Snyder, Plummer	box UA Photo 3	folder 42	
People. Mufflin, Harriet	box UA Photo 3	folder 43	
People. Mufflin, Robert & Catherine	box UA Photo 3	folder 44	
People. Monroe, George C.	box UA Photo 3	folder 45	
Doomlo Dolmon Honbout E			

People. Palmer, Herbert F.

box UA Photo 3	folder 46
box UA Photo 3	folder 47
box UA Photo 3	folder 48
box UA Photo 3	folder 49
box UA Photo 3	folder 50
box UA Photo 3	folder 51
box UA Photo 3	folder 52
box UA Photo 3	folder 53
box UA Photo 3	folder 54
box UA Photo 3	folder 55
box UA Photo 3	folder 56
box UA Photo 3	folder 57
box UA Photo 3	folder 58
box UA Photo 3	folder 59
box UA Photo 3	folder 60
box UA Photo 3	folder 61
box UA Photo 3	folder 62
box UA Photo 3	folder 63-70
box UA Photo 3	folder 71
box UA	folder 72
	Photo 3 box UA Photo 3

Social Activities. Party in honor of Mrs. Gillchrist

	box UA Photo 3	folder 73
Washington D.C. Washington Monument	box UA Photo 3	folder 74
Postcards	drawer Snyder Family Collection Postcards	
Title/Description	Instances	
Buildings. President's House		
People. Groups		
People. Snyder, John		
People. Snyder, John & David		
People. Snyder, Plummer		
People. Snyder Family. On trip to California, 1909		
Oversized Photographs	box OS 17	
Title/Description	Instances	
People. Ketter, Isaac C.		
People. Snyder. Clara, and Lily Reigart.		
People. Snyder, Robert, Plummer, and Clara.		

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Oversized Materials	
Title/Description	Instances
Proclamations and diplomas, 1887, 1912, 1902	drawer 4

^ Return to Table of Contents

Miscellaneous	box 804a (h)	folder 164
Title/Description	Instances	
Constitution of the Farmers' State Alliance of Michigan, September 17, 1890		

Letter to Clara Snyder's mother on her 80th birthday (typed copy), March 29, 1911

Letter from John Snyder to his Grandmother Clara Snyder, July $11,\,1945$

"The Deserted Village" by Jonathan Snyder, May 17, 1883

[^] Return to Table of Contents